Academic Activities, Accolades, and Gifts in Radiation Oncology 2019

Contents

PUBLISHED PAPERS/MONOGRAMS:	2
ACCEPTED/EPUB FOR PUBLICATION:	8
SUBMITTED FOR PUBLICATION:	12
PREPARING FOR SUBMISSION:	14
PUBLISHED BOOK CHAPTERS:	16
ACCEPTED BOOK CHAPTERS:	18
PENDING BOOK CHAPTERS:	19
EDITORS OF TEXTBOOKS:	19
EXTERNAL PRESENTATIONS:	20
GRANTS AWARDED:	27
EDITORS/ADVISORY BOARD	29
VISITING PROFESSORSHIPS	31
ABR ORAL AND WRITTEN BOARD EXAMINERS	32
DIRECTOR/CO-DIRECTOR OF COURSES	32
2019-2020 BEST DOCTORS OF AMERICA (Castle Connolly)	32
2019 ACCOLADES	
LARGE PHILANTHROPIC GIFTS	33
PATENTS	33
PUBLISHED LECTURES – AUDIO DIGEST:	33
COMMITTEES/BOARD/EXTERNAL ADVISORY BOARDS	

PUBLISHED PAPERS/MONOGRAMS:

- 1. Abu-Gheida I, Chao S, Murphy E, Suh J, Stevens GH, Mohammadi AM, McNamara M, Yu JS. Targeted Therapy After Brain Radiotherapy for BRAF-Mutated Melanoma With Extensive Ependymal Disease With Prolonged Survival: Case Report and Review of the Literature. Front Oncol 9:168, 2019.
- 2. Abu-Gheida I, Reddy CA, Kotecha R, Weller MA, Shah C, Kupelian PA, Mian O, Ciezki JP, Stephans KL, Tendulkar RD. lTen-year outcomes of moderately hypofractionated (70 Gy in 28 fractions) intensity modulated radiotherapy for localized prostate cancer. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 104(2): 325-333, 2019.
- 3. Al-Hilli M, Elson P, Rybecki L, Amarnath S, Michener C, Rose P. Undifferentiated Endometrial Carcinoma: A National Cancer Database Analysis of Prognostic Factors and Treatment Outcomes. Int J Gynecol Oncol 29:1126-1133, 2019.
- 4. Ahmed KA, Liveringhouse CL, Mills MN, Figura NB, Grass GD, Washington IR, Harris EE, Czerniecki BJ, Blumencranz PW, Eschrich SA, Scott JG, Diaz R, Torres-Roca JF. Utilizing the Genomically Adjusted Radiation Dose (GARD) to personalize adjuvant radiotherapy in triple negative breast cancer management. EBioMedicine 47:163-169, 2019.
- 5. Aly M, Ramdzan ZM, Nagata Y, Balasubramanian SK, Hosono N, Makishima H, Visconte V, Nazha A, Przychodzen BP, Hirsch CM, Sekers MA, Abazeed ME, Alain N, Maciejewski JP. Distinct clinical and biological implications of CUX1 in myeloid neoplasms. Blood Adv 3:2164-2178, 2019.
- 6. Appachi S, Shah J, Reddy C, Bowen A, Koyfman S, Lamarre E. Analysis of Process-Related Quality Metrics and Survival of Patients with Oral Cavity Squamous Cell Carcinoma. Otolaryngol Head Neck Surg. 161(3):450-457, 2019.
- 7. Awada H, Nagata Y, Goyal A, Asad MF, Patel B, Hirsch CM, Kuzmanovic T, Guan Y, Przychodzen BP, Aly M, Adema V, Shen W, Williams L, Nazha A, Abazeed ME, Sekeres MA, Radivoyevitch T, Haferlach T, Jha BK, Visconte V, Maciejewski JP. Invariant phenotype and molecular association of biallelic TET2 mutant myeloid neoplasia. Blood Adv 3(3): 339-349, 2019.
- 8. Balagamwala EH, Suh JH. Resection First. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 103:798, 2019
- 9. Balyimez A, Stephans KL, Abazeed ME, Mian OY. The landscape of early carcinogenesis revealed through the lens of integrative genomics, epitgenomics, and transcriptomics. J Thorac Dis 11:2188-2191, 2019.
- 10. Batista da Costa J, Gibb EA, Bivalacqua TJ, Liu Y, Oo HZ, Miyamoto DT, Alshalalfa M, Davicioni E, Wright JL, Dall'Era M, Douglas J, Boormans JL, van der Heijden MS, Wu CL, van Rhijn BW, Gupta S, Grivas P, Mouw KW, Murugan P, Fazli L, Ra S, Konety BR, Seiler R, Daneshmand S, Mian OY, Efstathiou JA, Lotan Y, Black PC. Molecular characterization of neuroendocrine-like bladder cancer. Clin Cancer Res 25:3908-3920, 2019
- Bezjak A, Paulus R, Gaspar LE, Timmerman RD, Straube WL, Ryan WF, Garces YI, Pu AT, Singh AK, Videtic GM, McGarry RC, Iyengar P, Pantarotto JR, Urbanic JJ, Sun AY, Daly ME, Grills IS, Sperduto P, Normolle DP, Bradley JD, Choy H. Safety and Efficacy of a Five-Fraction Stereotactic Body Radiotherapy Schedule for Centrally Located Non-Small-Cell Lung Cancer: NRG Oncology/RTOG 0813 Trial. J Clin Oncol. 37:1316-1325, 2019
- 12. Blandford AD, Bellerive C, Tom M, Koyfman S, Adelstein DJ, Plesec TP, Perry JD, Singh AD. Case Report: Primary Orbital Squamous Cell Carcinoma. Ocular oncology and pathology 5(1): 60-5, 2019.
- 13. Broughman J, Sittenfeld S, Bauer-Nilsen K, Stephans K. Substituting stereotactic body radiation therapy boost for brachytherapy using Mayo protocol for peri-hilar cholangiocarcinoma. Appl Radiat Oncol 8:43-45, 2019
- 14. Browne A, Ramos M, Echegaray J, Kuhn-Asif S, Wilkinson A, Yuan A, Singh A. Radiation retinopathy animal models from teletherapy to brachytherapy. Exp Eye Res 181:240-251, 2019
- 15. Campbell SR, Balagamwala EH, Woody NM, Stephans KL. Multimodality Management of Colorectal Liver Oligometastases. Appl Radiat Oncol 8:9-17, 2019.
- 16. Campbell SR. Leadership development: Why is it important for radiation oncology residents? Appl Rad Oncol 8(4):6-7, 2019.
- 17. Chen X, Cai G, Liu C, Zhao J, Gu C, Wu L, Hamilton TA, Zhang CJ, Ko J, Zhu L, Qin J, Vidimos A, Koyfman S, Gastman BR, Jensen KB, Li X. IL-17R-EGFR axis links wound healing to tumorigenesis in Lrig1+ stem cells. J Exp Med. 216:195-214, 2019

- 18. Christopherson KM, Ghosh A, Mohamed ASR, Kamal M, Gunn GB, Dale T, Kalpathy-Cramer J, Messer J, Garden AS, Elhalawani H, Frank SJ, Lewin J, Morrison WH, Phan J, Gross N, Ferrarotto R, Weber RS, Rosenthal DI, Lai SY, Hutcheson K, Fuller CD, Radwan Mohamed AS, Marai GEL, Canahuate G, Vock DM, Fuller D. Chronic radiation-associated dysphagia in oropharyngeal cancer survivors: Towards age-adjusted dose constraints for deglutitive muscles. Clin Transl Radiat Oncol 18: 16-22, 2019.
- 19. Cui T, Ward MC, Joshi NP, Woody NM, Murray EJ, Potter J, Dorfmeyer AA, Greskovich JF Jr, Koyfman SA, Xia P. Correlation between plan quality improvements and reduced acute dysphagia and xerostomia in the definitive treatment of oropharyngeal squamous cell carcinoma. Head Neck 41(4):1096-1103, 2019.
- 20. Dharmaiah S, Zeng J, Rao VS, Ouyang Z, Ma T, Yu K, Bhatt H, Shah C, Godley A, Xia P, Yu JS. Clinical and dosimetric evaluation of recurrent breast cancer patients treated with hyperthermia and radiation. Int J Hyperthermia 36:986-92, 2019.
- 21. Dhawan A, Harris A, Buffa FM, Scott JG. Endogenous miRNA sponges mediate the generation of oscillatory dynamics for a non-coding RNA network. J Theor Biol 48154-60, 2019.
- 22. Dhawan A, Barberis A, Cheng W, Domingo E, West C, Maughan T, Scott JG, Harris AL, Buffa FM. sigQC: A procedural approach for standardising the evolution of gene signatures. Nature Protocols 14:1377–1400, 2019.
- 23. Dhawan A, Harris A, Buffa FM, Scott JG. Endogenous miRNA sponges mediate the generation of oscillatory dynamics for a non-coding RNA network. J Theoretical Biology 481:54-60, 2019.
- 24. Ericson KJ, Murthy PB, Bryk DJ, Ramkumar RR, Broughman JR, Khanna A, Mian OY, Campbell SC., Bladder-sparing treatment of nonmetastatic muscle-invasive bladder cancer. Clin Adv Hematol Oncol 17 (12):697-707, 2019.
- 25. Esbenshade AJ, Kahalley LS, Baertschiger R, Dasgupta R, Goldsmith KC, Nathan PC, Harker-Murray P, Kitko CL, Kolb EA, Murphy ES, Muscal JA, Pierson CR, Reed D, Schore R, Unguru Y, Venkatramani R, Wistinghausen B, Dhall G. Mentors' perspectives on the successes and challenges of mentoring in the COG Young Investigator mentorship program: A report from the Children's Oncology Group. Pediatr Blood Cancer 66(10):e27920, 2019.
- 26. Featherall J, Curtis GL, Lawrenz JM, Jin Y, George J, Scott J, Shah C, Shepard D, Rubin BP, Nystrom LM, Mesko NW. Time to Treatment Initiation and Survival in Adult Localized, High-Grade Soft Tissue Sarcoma. J Surg Oncol 120:1241-1251, 2019.
- 27. Fleming C, Parsai S, Suh JH. A Management Dilemma: Adjuvant Radiotherapy after Gross Total Resection of Atypical Meningioma. Translational Cancer Research 8:1-3, 2019.
- 28. Ger RB, Zhou S, Elgohari B, Elhalawani H, Mackin DM, Meier JG, Nguyen CM, Anderson BM, Gay C, Ning J, Fuller CD, Li H, Howell RM, Layman RR, Mawlawi O, Stafford RJ, Aerts H, Court LE. Radiomics features of the primary tumor fail to improve prediction of overall survival in large cohorts of CT- and PET-imaged head and neck cancer patients. PLoS One, 14(9): e0222509, 2019.
- 29. Gillison ML, Trotti AM, Harris J, Eisbruch A, Harari PM, Adelstein DJ, Sturgis EM, Burtness B, Ridge JA, Ringash J, Galvin J, Yao M, Koyfman SA, Blakaj DM, Razaq MA, Colevas AD, Beitler JJ, Jones CU, Dunlap NE, Seaward SA, Spencer S, Galloway TJ, Phan J, Dignam JJ, Le QT. Radiotherapy plus cetuximab or cisplatin in human papillomavirus-positive oropharyngeal cancer (NRG Oncology RTOG 1016): a randomised, multicentre, non-inferiority trial. Lancet 393:40-50, 2019.
- 30. Guo B, Shah C, Xia P. Automated planning of whole breast irradiation using hybrid IMRT improves efficiency and quality. J Appli Clin Med Phys 20:87-96, 2019.
- 31. Hao J, Magnelli A, Godley A, Yu JS. Use of a Linear Accelerator for Conducting in Vitro Radiobiology Experiments. J Vis Exp 147: e59514, 2019
- 32. Hassinger TE, Mehaffey JH, Martin AN, Bauer-Nilsen K, Turrentine FE, Thiele RH, Sarosiek BM, Reilley MJ, Hoang SC, Friel CM, Hedrick TL. "Implementation of an Enhanced Recovery Protocol Is Associated With On-Time Initiation of Adjuvant Chemotherapy in Colorectal Cancer". Dis Colon Rectum 62(11):1305-1315, 2019
- 33. Hughes RT, Masters AH, McTyre ER, Farris MK, Chung C, Page BR, Kleinberg LR, Hepel J, Contessa JN, Chiang V, Ruiz J, Watabe K, Su J, Fiveash JB, Braunstein S, Chao S, Attia A, Ayala-Peacock DN, Chan MD. Initial SRS for patients with 5-15 brain metastases: results of a multi-institutional experience. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 104:1091-1098, 2019.

- 34. Joshi KC, Ragahavan A, Muhsen B, Hsieh J, Borghei-Razavi H, Chao ST, Barnett GH, Suh JH, Neyman G, Kshettry VR, Recinos PF, Mohammadi AM, Angerlov L. Fractionated Gamma Knife Radiosurgery (fGKRS) for Skull Base Meningiomas: A Single Institution Experience. Neurosurg Focus 46:E8, 1-9, 2019.
- 35. Juloori A, Miller J, Parsai S, Kotecha R, Ahluwalia M, Mohammadi AM, Murphy ES, Suh JH, Barnett GH, Yu J, Vogelbaum M, Rini B, Garcia J, Stevens G, Angelov L, Chao ST. Overall Survival and the Response to Radiation and Targeted Therapies among Patients with Renal Cell Carcinoma Brain Metastases. J Neurosurg 18:1-9, 2019
- 36. Juloori A, Parsai S, Stephans KL. Splenic oligometastasis: Report of a patient successfully treated with stereotactic body radiation therapy. Journal of Radiosurgery and SBRT 6(2):157-159, 2019.
- 37. Karimi AM, Tom M, Manyam B, Obi E, Tendulkar R, Cherian S, Fleming C, Suarez E, Naik M, Shah C. Evaluating improvements in Cardiac dosimetry in breast radiotherapy and comparison of cardiac sparing techniques. J Radiat Oncol 8(3):305-310, 2019
- 38. Karivedu V, Agarwal R, Ul Haque U, Thapa B, Fakhrejahani F, Fu PF, Videtic GMM, Hashemi Sadraei N. Lymphopenia as a predictor of survival in chemoradiation-treated stage III non-small-cell lung cancer (NSCLC): a multi-center retrospective analysis. J Radiat Oncol 8:163–170, 2019
- 39. Kaznatcheev A, Peacock J, Basanta D, Marusyk A, Scott JG. Fibroblasts and alectinib switch the evolutionary games that non-small cell lung cancer plays. Nature Ecology and Evolution. 3:450-456, 2019.
- 40. Khan AJ, Chen PY, Yashar C, Poppe MM, Li L, Abou Yehia Z, Vicini FA, Moore D, Dale R, Arthur D, Shah C, Haffty BG, Kuske R. Three-Fraction Accelerated Partial Breast Irradiation (APBI) Delivered With Brachytherapy Applicators Is Feasible And Safe: First Results From The TRIUMPH-T Trial. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 104(1): 67-74, 2019.
- 41. Khorrami M, Jain P, Bera K, Alilou M, Thawani R, Patil P, Ahmad U, Murthy S, Stephans K, Fu P, Velcheti V, Madabhushi A. Predicting pathologic response to neoadjuvant chemoradiation in resectable stage III non-small cell lung cancer patients using computed tomography radiomic features. Lung Cancer 135:1-9, 2019.
- 42. Kim JM, Miller JA, Kotecha R, Chao ST, Ahluwalia MS, Peereboom DM, Mohammadi AM, Barnett GH, Murphy ES, Vogelbaum MA, Angelov L, Abraham J, Moore H, Budd GT, Suh JH. Stereotactic Radiosurgery with Concurrent HER2-directed Therapy is Associated with Improved Objective Response for Breast Cancer Brain Metastasis. Neuro Oncol 21:659-668, 2019.
- 43. Kost S, Guo B, Xia P, Shah C. Using anatomical landmarks to assess setup accuracy for breast and chest wall irradiation treated with surface guided radiotherapy. Pract Radiat Oncol 9:239-247, 2019.
- 44. Koyfman SA, Ismaila N, Holsinger FC. Management of the Neck in Squamous Cell Carcinoma of the Oral Cavity and Oropharynx: ASCO Clinical Practice Guideline Summary. J Oncol Pract 15:273-278, 2019.
- 45. Koyfman SA, Ismaila N, Crook D, D'Cruz A, Rodriguez CP, Sher DJ, Silbermins D, Sturgis EM, Tsue TT, Weiss J, Yom SS, Holsinger FC. Management of the Neck in Squamous Cell Carcinoma of the Oral Cavity and Oropharynx: ASCO Clinical Practice Guideline. J Clin Oncol 37:1753-1774, 2019
- 46. Koshkin VS, Garcia JA, Reynolds J, Elson P, Magi-Galluzzi C, McKenney J, Isse K, Bishop E, Saunders LR, Balyimez A, Rashid S, Hu M, Stephenson AJ, Fergany AF, Lee B, Haber G, Dowlati A, Gilligan T, Ornstein M, Rini BI, Abazeed EM, Mian OY, Grivas P. Transcriptomic and protein analysis of small cell bladder cancer (SCBC) identifies prognostic biomarkers and DLL3 as a relevant therapeutic target. Clin Cancer Res 25:210-221, 2019.
- 47. Kost S, Guo B, Xia P, Shah C, Assessment of setup accuracy using anatomical landmarks for breast and chest wall irradiation with surface guided radiotherapy. Pract Radiat Oncol 9(4): 239-247, 2019.
- 48. Kotecha R, Mehta MP, Chang E, Brown PD, Suh JH, Lo SS, Das S, Samawi H, Keith J, Perry J, Sahgal A. Advances in Intradural Tumors: A Radiation Oncology Focus. Neuro-oncol 21:707-718, 2019.
- 49. Koyfman SA, Ismaila N, Holsinger FC. Reply to C. Schilling et al. J Oncol Pract. 15(10):561, 2019
- 50. Koyfman SA, Ismaila N, Holsinger FC. Management of the Neck in Squamous Cell Carcinoma of the Oral Cavity and Oropharynx: ASCO Clinical Practice Guideline Summary. Journal of Oncology Practice. 15(5):273-278, 2019.

- 51. Laack N, Stephanie S, Brown PD, Fox S, Wefel JS, Meyers C, Choucair A, Khuntia D, Suh JH, Roberage D, Kavadi V, Bruner D. The Association of Quality of Life and Cognitive Dysfunction in Patients Receiving Memantine for the Prevention of Cognitive Dysfunction During Whole-Brain Radiotherapy (WBRT). Neurooncol Pract 6:274-282, 2019.
- 52. Lu L, Sheng Y, Donaghue J, Shen Z, Kolar M, Q. Wu J, Xia P. Advanced IMRT Planning Tools: Side-by-Side Comparison of Three Methods. Appl Med Phys 20:65-77 2019.
- 53. Manyam B, Shah C, Julian T, Vicini F. Partial Breast Irradiation: Review of Modern Trials. Current Breast Cancer Reports 11:277-286, 2019.
- 54. Manyam BV, Videtic GMM, Verdecchia K, Reddy CA, Woody NM, Stephans KL. Effect of Tumor Location and Dosimetric Predictors for Chest Wall Toxicity with Stereotactic Body Radiation Therapy for Stage I Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer. Pract Radiat Oncol 9: e187-e195, 2019.
- 55. Manyam BV, Shah C, Woody NM, Reddy CA, Weller MA, Juloori A, Naik M, Valente S, Grobmyer S, Durand P, Djohan R, Tendulkar RD. Long-Term Complications and Reconstruction Failures in Previously Radiated Breast Cancer Patients Receiving Salvage Mastectomy and Autologous Reconstruction or Tissue Expander/Implant Based Reconstruction. Breast J 25:1071-1078, 2019.
- 56. Manyam B, Shah C, Woody NM, Reddy CA, Weller MA, Juloori A, Naik M, Valente S, Grobmyer S, Durand P, Djohan R, Tendulkar RD. Long-term outcomes after Autologous or Tissue Expander/Implant Based Reconstruction and Post-Mastectomy Radiation for Breast Cancer. Pract Radiat Oncol 9:e497-e505, 2019
- 57. Matossian MD, Burks HE, Elliott S, Hoang VT, Bowles AC, Sabol RA, Wahba B, Anbalagan M, Rowan B, Abazeed ME, Bunnell BA, Moroz K, Miele L, Rhodes LV, Jones SD, Martin EC, Collins-Burow BM, Burow ME. Drug resistance profiling of a new triple negative breast cancer patient-derived xenograft model. BMC Cancer 19(1): 205, 2019
- 58. McCulloch MM, Anderson BM, Cazoulat G, Peterson CB, Mohamed ASR, Volpe S, Elhalawani H, Bahiq H, Riqaud B, King JB, Ford AC, Fuller CD, Brock KK. Biomechanical modeling of neck flexion for deformable alignment of the salivary glands in head and neck cancer images. Phys Med Biol 64(17): 175018, 2019.
- 59. Moon DH, Basak RS, Usinger DS, Dickerson GA, Morris DE, Perman M, Lim M, Wibbelsman T, Chang J, Crawford Z, Broughman JR, Godley PA, Chen RC. Patient-reported Quality of Life Following Stereotactic Body Radiotherapy and Conventionally Fractionated External Beam Radiotherapy Compared with Active Surveillance Among Men with Localized Prostate Cancer. Eur Urol 76:391-397, 2019.
- 60. Mullins BT, Basak R, Broughman JR, Chen RC. Patient-reported sexual quality of life after different types of radical prostatectomy and radiotherapy: Analysis of a population-based prospective cohort. Cancer 125:3657-3665, 2019
- 61. Nia K, Al-Hallaq H, Li XA, Benedict SH, Sohn JW, Moran JM, Fan Y, Huang M, Knopp MV, Michalski JM, Monroe J, Obcemea C, Wu J, Xia P, Xiao Y, and El Napa I: NCTN Assessment on Current Applications of Radiomics in Oncology", Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys. 1;104(2):302-315, 2019
- 62. Nichol D, Rutter J, Bryant C, Hujer AM, Lek S, Adams MD, Jeavons P, Anderson ARA, Bonomo RA, Scott JG. Antibiotic collateral sensitivity is contingent on the repeatability of evolution. Nature Commun 10(1): 334, 2019
- 63. Obi E,Tom MC, Manyam BV, Grobmyer SR, Al-Hilli Z, Valente S, Fanning A, Radford DM, Cherian S, Tendulkar R, Shah C. Outcomes with Intraoperative Radiation Therapy for Early Breast Cancer. *Breast J* 2019 Sep 27[Online ahead of print].
- 64. Oh SC, Tariq MB, Reddy CA, Ciezki J, Stephans KL, Tendulkar RD. Outcomes in Organ Transplant Patients with Prostate Cancer Treated with Radiotherapy. Clin Genitourin Cancer 17(1):e162-e166, 2019.
- 65. Ouyang Z, Liu Shen Z, Murray E, Kolar M, LaHurd D, Yu N, Joshi N, Koyfman S, Bzdusek K, Xia P. Evaluation of Autoplanning in IMRT and VMAT for Head and Neck Cancer. J Appl Clin Med Phys 20(7): 39-47, 2019.
- 66. Peng LC, Mian OY, Lakshminarayanan P, Huang P, Bae HJ, Robertson S, Habtu T, Narang A, Agarwal S, Greco S, Tran P, McNutt T, DeWeese TL, Song DY. Analysis of Spatial Dose-Volume Relationships and Decline in Sexual Function Following Permanent Brachytherapy for Prostate Cancer. Urol 135:111-116, 2019
- 67. Petronek M, Balik S, Purysko A, Klein E, Ciezki J, Wilkinson A. Addition of Magnetic Resonance Imaging to real-time trans-rectal ultrasound-based treatment planning for prostate implants. J Contemp Brachytherapy 11:361-369, 2019.

- 68. Purysko AS, Magi-Galluzzi C, Mian OY, Sittenfeld S, Davicioni E, du Plessis M, Buerki C, Bullen J, Li L, Madabhushi A, Stephenson A, Klein EA. Correlation Between MRI Phenotypes and a Genomic Classifier of Prostate Cancer: Preliminary Findings. Eur Radiol 29:4861-4870, 2019
- 69. Recht A, McArthur H, Solin LJ, Tendulkar R, Whitley A, Giuliano A. Contemporary guidelines in whole-breast irradiation: an alternative perspective. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 104(3): 567-573, 2019.
- 70. Ridner SH, Dietrich MS, Cowher MS, Taback B, McLaughlin S, Ajkay N, Boyages J, Koelmeyer L, DeSnyder SM, Wagner J, Abramson V, Moore A, Shah C. A Randomized Trial Evaluating Bioimpedance Spectroscopy versus Tape Measurement for the Prevention of Lymphedema following Treatment for Breast Cancer: Interim Analysis. Ann Surg Oncol 26:3250-59, 2019.
- 71. Rockne R, Hawkins-Daarud A, Swanson KR, Sluka JP, Glazier JA, Macklin P, Hormuth D, Jarrett AM, Fonseca Lima EAB, Oden J, Birosa G, Yankeelov TE, Curtius K, Al Bakir I, Wodarz D, Komarova N, Aparicio L, Bordyuh M, Rabadan R, Finley S, Enderling H, Caudell JJ, Moros EG, Anderson ARA, Gatenby R, Kaznatcheev A, Jeavons P, Krishnan N, Pelesko J, Wadhwa R, Yoon N, Nichol D, Marusyk A, Hinczewski M, Scott JG. The 2019 Mathematical Oncology Roadmap, Phys Biol. 16(4):041005, 2019
- 72. Ross RB, Juloori A, Varra V, Ward MC, Campbell S, Woody NM, Murray E, Xia P, Greskovich Jr. JF, Koyfman SA, Joshi NP. Five-year outcomes of sparing level IB in node-positive, human papillomavirus-associated oropharyngeal carcinoma; A safety and efficacy analysis. Oral Oncol 89:66-71, 2019.
- 73. Scott JG, Dhawan A, Hjelmeland A, Lathia J, Chumakova A, Hitomi M, Fletcher AG, Maini PK, Anderson ARA. Recasting the cancer stem cell hypothesis: unification using a continuum model of microenvironmental forces. Current Stem Cell Reports 5(1):22-30, 2019.
- 74. Shah C, Ward MC, Tendulkar RD, Cherian S, Vicini F, Singer ME. Cost and Cost-Effectiveness of Image Guided Partial Breast Irradiation in Comparison to Hypofractionated Whole Breast Irradiation. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 103:397-402, 2019.
- 75. Shah C, Vicini F. Accelerated Partial Breast Irradiation- Redefining the Treatment Target for Women with Early Stage Breast Cancer. Breast J 25(3): 408-417, 2019.
- 76. Shah C, Zelefsky MJ. Brachytherapy: Expanding the Horizons. Brachytherapy 18(3): 241, 2019.
- 77. Shah C, Ward M, Singer ME. Radiation Oncology Clinical Trial Design: An Opportunity to Evaluate Value. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 105:674-675, 2019.
- 78. Shah C. Bioimpedance Spectrsocopy in the Detection of Breast Cancer Related Lymphedema: An Ounce of Prevention. Breast J 25:1323-1325, 2019.
- 79. Singh AK, Gomez-Suescun JA, Stephans KL, Bogart JA, Hermann GM, Tian L, Groman A, Videtic GM. One versus three fractions of stereotactic body radiation therapy for peripheral stage I-II non-small cell lung cancer: a randomized, multi-institution, phase 2 trial. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 105:752-759, 2019.
- 80. Sun A, Hu C, Wong SJ, Gore E, Videtic G, Dutta S, Suntharalingam M, Chen Y, Gaspar LE, Choy H. Prophylactic Cranial Irradiation vs Observation in Patients With Locally Advanced Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer: A Long-term Update of the NRG Oncology/RTOG 0214 Phase 3 Randomized Clinical Trial. JAMA Oncol. 6:847-855, 2019.
- 81. Sun L, Chin R, Gastman B, Thorstad W, Yom SS, Nussenbaum B, Wang SJ, Knackstedt T, Vidimos A, Koyfman SA, Manyam BV. Survival Outcomes after Disease Recurrence in Patients with Cutaneous Squamous Cell Carcinoma of the Head and Neck Treated with Multimodality Therapy: A Multi- Institutional Study. JAMA Dermatol 55:442-447, 2019
- 82. Tendulkar RD, Mian OY. Yes, nodal recurrence of prostate cancer is potentially curable. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 106:238, 2019.
- 83. Tom MC, Berriochoa C, Reddy CA, Tendulkar RD. Trends in Radiation Oncology Residency Applicant Interview Experiences and Post-Interview Communication. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 103(4): 818-822, 2019

- 84. Tom MC, Ross RB, Koyfman SA, Adelstein DJ, Lorenz RR, Burkey BB, Shah C, Suh JH, Bolwell BJ, Savage C, Platz S, Ward MC. Clinical Factors Associated with Cost in Head and Neck Cancer: Implications for a Bundled Payment Model. J Oncol Pract 15(6): e560-e567, 2019.
- 85. Tom MC, Joshi N, Vicini F, Chang AJ, Hong TS, Showalter TN, Chao ST, Wolden S, Wu AJ, Martin D, Husain Z, Badiyan SN, Kolar M, Sherertz T, Mourtada F, Cohen GN, Shah C. The American Brachytherapy Society Consensus Statement on Intraoperative Radiation Therapy. Brachytherapy 18(3): 242-257, 2019.
- 86. Tom MC, Hepel JT, Patel R, Kamrava M, Badiyan S, Cohen GN, Shah C. The American Brachytherapy Society Consensus Statement for Electronic Brachytherapy. Brachytherapy 18(3): 292-298, 2019.
- 87. Tom M, Varra V, Leyrer CM, Park D, Chao S, Yu JS, Suh J, Reddy C, Balagamwala E, Broughman J, Barnett G, Ahluwalia M, Peereboom D, Prayson R, Stevens G, Vogelbaum M, Kotagal K, Murphy E. Risk Factors for Progression Among Low-Grade Gliomas Following Gross Total Resection and Initial Observation in the Molecular Era. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 104(5): 1099-1105, 2019
- 88. Tom MC, Nguyen JK, Lucianò R, Mian OY, Stephans KL, Ciezki JP, Smile TD, Wei W, McKenney JK, Magi-Galluzzi C, Tendulkar RD. Impact of Cribriform Pattern 4 and Intraductal Carcinoma on Gleason 7 Prostate Cancer Treated with External Beam Radiotherapy. J Urol 202:710-716, 2019.
- 89. Tom MC, Park DYJ, Yang K, Leyrer CM, Wei W, Jia X, Varra V, Yu JS, Chao ST, Balagamwala EH, Suh JH, Vogelbaum MA, Barnett GH, Prayson RA, Stevens GHJ, Peereboom DM, Ahluwalia MS, Murphy ES. Malignant Transformation of Molecularly Classified Adult Low Grade Glioma. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 105:1106-1112, 2019.
- 90. Varra V, Ross RB, Juloori A, Campbell S, Tom MC, Joshi NP, Woody NM, Ward MC, Koyfman SA, Greskovich JF. Selectively sparing the submandibular gland when level Ib lymph nodes are included in the radiation target volume: An initial safety analysis of a novel planning objective. Oral Oncol 89:79-83, 2019.
- 91. Videtic GM, Paulus R, Singh AK, Chang JY, Parker W, Olivier KR, Timmerman RD, Komaki RR, Urbanic JJ, Stephans KL, Yom SS, Robinson CG, Belani CP, Iyengar P, Ajlouni MI, Gopaul DD, Lele SB, McGarry RC, Choy H, Bradley JD. Longterm follow-up on NRG Oncology RTOG 0915 (NCCTG N0927): A randomized phase 2 study comparing 2 stereotactic body radiation therapy schedules for medically inoperable patients with stage I peripheral non-small cell lung cancer. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 103(5):1077-1084, 2019.
- 92. Wallace AN, Robinson CG, Meyer J, Tran ND, Gangi A, Callstrom MR< Chao ST, Van Tine BA, Morris JM, Bruel BM, Long J, Timmerman RD, Buchowski JM, Jennings JW. The Metastatic Spine Disease Multidisciplinary Working Group Algorithms. Oncologist 24(3): 242, 2019.
- 93. Wang X., Yang K, Wu Q., Kim LJY., Morton AR, Gimple RC, Prager BC, Bhargava S, Shi Y, Zhu Z, Jiang L, Tao W, Song A, Li X, Agnihotri S, Mischel PS, Mack SC, Bao S, Rich JN. Targeting pyrimidine synthesis accentuates targeted therapy response in glioblastoma stem cells. Science Translational Medicine 11(504): eaau4972, 2019.
- 94. Ward MC, Lee NY, Caudell JJ, Zajichek A, Awan MJ, Koyfman SA, Dunlap NE, Zakem SJ, Hassanzadeh C, Marcrom S, Boggs DH, Isrow D, Vargo JA, Heron DE, Siddiqui F, Bonner JA, Beitler JJ, Yao M, Trotti AM, Riaz N, Multi-Institution Re-Irradiation (MIRI) Collaborative. A competing risk nomogram to predict severe late toxicity after modern re-irradiation for squamous carcinoma of the head and neck. Oral Oncol 90: 80-86, 2019.
- 95. Ward MC, Vicini F, Chadha M, Pierce L, Recht A, Hayman J, Thaker NG, Khan A, Kiesch M, Shah C. Radiation therapy without hormone for women age 70 or above with low-risk early breast cancer: A microsimulation. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 105:296-306, 2019
- 96. Winter IW, Ingledew PA, Golden, DW. Interprofessional Education in Radiation Oncology. J Am Coll Radiol 16(7):964-971, 2019.
- 97. Xiao R, Ward MC, Yang K, Adelstein DJ, Koyfman SA, Prendes BL, Burkey BB. The prognostic impact of level I lymph node involvement in oropharyngeal squamous cell carcinoma. Head Neck 41(11):3895-3905, 2019.
- 98. Yan C, Huq S, Heron DE, Beriwal S, Wynn R. Correlation between real-time intraoperative and postoperative dosimetry and its implications on intraoperative planning Brachytherapy 18(3) 338-347, 2019

- 99. Yu JB, Beck TF, Anscher MS, Baschnagel AM, Brock KK, Carlson DJ, Dominello MM, Kimple RJ, Knisely JPS, Mendonca MS, Mian OY, Singh AK, Moros EG, Keen JC. The ASTRO Research Portfolio: Where Do We Go From Here? Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 103(2): 308-309, 2019.
- 100. Yu JB, Beck TF, Anscher MS, Baschnagel AM, Brock KK, Carlson DJ, Dominello MM, Kimple RJ, Knisely JP, Mendonca MS, Mian OY, Singh AK, Moros EG, Keen JC. Analysis of the 2017 American Society for Radiation Oncology (ASTRO) Research Portfolio. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 103(2): 297-304, 2019.

ACCEPTED/EPUB FOR PUBLICATION:

- 1. Agafonoff S, Kundu N, Schwarz G, Shah C. Immediate implant reconstruction in patients undergoing radiation therapy: Opportunities and challenges. Ann Surg Oncol 2019.
- 2. Ahluwalia M, Jia X, Suh JH, Chao ST, Angelov L, Barnett G, Mohammadi A, Pennell N, Kotecha R, Vogelbaum M, et al. Impact of EGFR mutation and ALK rearrangement on the outcomes of non-small cell lung cancer (NSCLC) patients with brain metastasis. Accepted by Neuro Oncology, Aug 2019.
- 3. Anderson P, Scott J, Parsai S, Zahler Stacey, Worley S, Shrikanthan S, Subbiah V, Murphy E. 223-Radium for Metastatic Osteosarcoma: Combination Therapy with Other Agents and Radiotherapy. ESMO Open. Accepted. Dec 2019.
- 4. Cabbanas M, Yan C, Lalonde R, Heron DE, Huq S. Which dose specification should be used for NRG radiation therapy trials: dose-to-medium or dose-to-water? Pract Radiation Oncology 2019 Aug 31[Online ahead of print]
- 5. Campbell SR, Smile TD, Sittenfeld SMC, Stephans KL. Stereotactic Body Radiation for Hepatocellular Carcinoma. Digestive Disease Interventions. Accepted January 2020
- 6. Canavan J, Harr BA, Bodmann JW, Reddy CA, Ferrini JR, Heney J, Ives DI, Hamker J, Woody N, Geiger J, Joshi N, Koyfman SA, Adelstein D. Impact of Routine Surveillance Imaging on Detecting Recurrence in Human Papillomavirus Associated Oropharyngeal Cancer. Accepted to Oral Cancer Jan 2020.
- 7. Conic RRZ, Damiani G, Frigerio A, Tsai S, Bragazzi NL, Chu TW, Mesinkovska NA, Koyfman SA, Joshi NP, Budd GT, Vidimos A, Gastman BR. Incidence and Outcomes of Cutaneous Angiosarcoma: a SEER Population Based Study. J Am Acad Dermatol. 2019 Jul 13 [on-line].
- 8. Dang A, Levin-Epstein R, Shabsovich D, Cao M, King C, Chu F, Mantz C, Stephans KL, Reddy CA, Loblaw A, Cheung P, Scorsetti M, Cozzi L, DeNittis A, Wang Y, Zaorsky N, Nickols N, Kuelian P, Steinberg M and Kishan A. Gantry-Mounted Linear Accelerator—Based Stereotactic Body Radiation Therapy for Low- and Intermediate-Risk Prostate Cancer. Advances in Radiation Oncology. In Press, 2019.
- 9. Dhawan A, Barberis A, Cheng WC, Domingo E, West C, Maughan T, Scott JG, Harris AL and Buffa FM. Dhawan A, Barberis A, Cheng WC, Domingo E, West C, Maughan T, Scott JG, Harris AL and Buffa FM. sigQC: A procedural approach for standardizing the evaluation of gene signatures, Accepted, Nature Protocols
- 10. Gandhidisan S, Reddy C, Woody N, Stephans KL, Freeman M, Videtic GMM. Outpatient anesthesia facilitates SBRT for early stage lung cancer patients with advanced cognitive impairments. Advances in Radiat Oncol. In press
- 11. Gluzman M, Scott JG, Vladimirsky A. Optimizing adaptive cancer therapy: dynamic programming and evolutionary game theory. Proceeding of the Royal Society, B. Preprint: arXiv preprint arXiv:1812.01805
- 12. Graffeo CS, Sahgal A, De Salles A, Fariselli L, Levivier A, Ma L, Paddick I, Regis J, Sheehan J, Suh J, Yomo S, Pollock BE. Stereotactic Radiosurgery for Spetzler-Martin Grade I and II AVM: International Society of Stereotactic Radiosurgery (ISRS) Practice Guideline. Accepted to Neurosurg Dec 2019.
- 13. Grivas P, Bismar TA, Alva A, Huang HC, Liu Y, Seiler R, Abou-Ouf H, Hyndman EM, Dabbas B, Black PC, Davicioni E, Wright J, Ornstein MC, Mian OY, Kaimakliotis HZ, Gibb EA, Lotan Y. Validation of a neuroendocrine-like classifier confirms poor outcomes in patients with bladder cancer treated with cisplatin-based neoadjuvant chemotherapy; Urologic Oncology, Dec 4th 2019

- 14. Heukelom J, Kantor ME, Mohamed ASR, Elhalawani H, Kocak-Uzel E, Lin T, Yang J, Aristophanous M, Rasch CR, Fuller CD, Sonke JJ. Differences between planned and delivered dose for head and neck cancer, and their consequences for normal tissue complication probability and treatment adaptation. Radiother Oncol, Aug 2019 [Epub ahead of print]
- 15. Kahn J, Goodman CR, Albert A, Jeans E, Tye K, Campbell S, Marcrom S, Colbert LE. Top Concerns of Radiation Oncology Trainees in 2019: Job Market, Board Examinations, and Residency Expansion. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 106(1):19-25, 2020.
- 16. Karimi AM, Campbell SR, Parsai S, Angelov L, Scott J, Qi P, Anderson P, Chao ST, Murphy ES. Aggressive Local Control with Multisite Stereotactic Body Radiation in Metastatic Ewing Sarcoma; a literature review and case report. Accepted to Anticancer Research
- 17. Kaznatcheev A, Peacock J, Basanta D, Marusyk A, Scott JG. Cancer associated fibroblasts and alectinib switch the evolutionary games that non-small cell lung cancer plays in press, Nature Ecology and Evolution
- 18. Kemnade JO, Elhalawani H, Castro P, Yu J, Lai S, Ittmann M, Mohamed ASR, Lai SY, Fuller CD, Sikora AG, Sandulache VC. CD8 infiltration is associated with disease control and tobacco exposure in intermediate-risk oropharyngeal cancer. Scientific Reports 10 (1): 243, 2020
- 19. Kharofa J, Tendulkar R, Fields E, Beriwal S, Attia A, Olivier K. Clean the SOAP: how program directors should respond to going unmatched in 2020. Accepted by Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys 2019.
- 20. Kotecha R, Kim JM, Miller JA< Juloori A, Chao ST, Murphy ES, Peereboom DM, Mohammadi AM, Barnett GH, Vogelbaum MA, Angelov L, Suh JH, Ahluwalia MS. The Impact of Sequencing PD-1/PD-L1 Inhibitors and Stereotactic Radiosurgery for Patients with Brain Metastasis. Neuro Oncol Feb 2019 [Epub ahead of print]
- 21. Kotecha R, Sahgal A, Rubens M, De Salles A, Fariselli L, Pollock BE, Levivier M, Ma L, Paddick I, Regis J, Sheehan J, Yomo S, Suh JH. Stereotactic Radiosurgery for Non-Functioning Pituitary Adenomas: International Society of Stereotactic Radiosurgery (ISRS) Practice Guideline. Accepted to J Neuro-oncol
- 22. Kuzmin G, Abazeed M, Kolar M, Magnelli A, Xia P, Balik S. Improving Pancreas SBRT Treatment Planning with Plan IQ. Medical Physics
- 23. Lu L, Chen Y, Lian J, Das S, Marks L, Lin W, and Zhu T. Initial Assessment of 3D Magnetic Resonance Fingerprinting (MRF) Towards Quantitative Brain Imaging for Radiation Therapy. Med Phys. 2019 Dec 13. doi: 10.1002/mp.13967.
- 24. Luciani T, Wentzel A, Elgohari B, Elhalawani H, Mohamed A, Canahuate G, Vock DM, Fuller CD, Marai GE. A Spatial Neighborhood Methodology for Computing and Analyzing Lymph Node Carcinoma Similarity in Precision Medicine. Journal of Biomedical Informatics, 2020 (in press).
- 25. Ma T, Guo B, Balik S, Qi P, Magnelli A, Stephans K, Videtic G, Zhuang T. Does Motion Interplay Affect Tumor Coverage in IMRT and VMAT Lung SBRT? A 4D Dosimetry Study using Dynamic Virtual patient Model. Medical Physics
- 26. Manyam B, Verdecchia K, Rogacki K, Reddy CA, Azok J, Zhuang T, Videtic GMM, Stephans KL. Investigation of brachial plexus dose that exceeds RTOG constraints for apical lung tumors treated with four- or five-fraction stereotactic body radiation therapy. Journal of Radiosurgery and SBRT. Accepted April 2019
- 27. Manyam BV, Verdecchia K, Videtic GMM, Zhuang T, Woody NM, Wei W, Ouyang Z, Stephans KL. Validation of RTOG 0813 Proximal Bronchial Tree Constraints for Pulmonary Toxicity with Stereotactic Body Radiation Therapy for Central Non-Small Cell Lung Cancer. Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys. 2020 Jan 24. pii: S0360-3016(20)30068-7. doi: 10.1016/j.ijrobp.2020.01.009. [Epub ahead of print]
- 28. Marchetti M, Sahgal A, De Salles A, Levivier M, Ma L, Paddick I, Pollock B, Regis J, Sheehan J, Suh J, Yomo S, Fariselli L. Stereotactic radiosurgery for intracranial non-cavernous sinus benign meningioma. International Stereotactic Radiosurgery Society (ISRS) Practive Guidelines. Resubmit to Neurosurg
- 29. Muhsen BA, Joshi KC, Lee BS, Thapa B, Borghei-Razavi H, Jia X, Barnett GH, Chao ST, Mohammadi AM, Suh JH, Vogelbaum MA, Angelov L. The Effect of Gamma Knife Radiosurgery on Large Posterior Fossa Metastases (LPFM) and the Associated Mass Effect from Peritumoral Edema. J Neurosurg 2020 Jan 24[Online ahead of print].

- 30. Murphy ES, Parsai S, Kano H, Sheehan JP, Martinez Alvarez R, Martinez Moreno N, Kondziolka D, Siminova G, Liscak R, Mathie D, Cheng-Chia L, Huai-chi Y, Lee JYK, McShane B, Fang F, Trifiletti DM, Sharma M, Barnett GH. Outcomes of stereotactic radiosurgery for pilocytic astrocytoma: an international multicenter study. J Neurosurg 2019 Nov 29[Online ahead of print]
- 31. Ng SP, Bahig H, Jethanandani A, [...], Elhalawani H, Rosenthal DI, Skinner HD, Gunn GB, Phan J, Frank SJ, Mohamed ASR, Fuller CD, Garden AS. Lymphopenia during radiotherapy in patients with oropharyngeal cancer. Radiother Oncol. 145: 95-100. 2020.
- 32. Ouyang Z, LaHurd D, Balagamwala EH, Chao S, Suh JH, Xia P. VMAT Plans Are Superior to Step-And-Shoot IMRT for Single Fraction Spine SBRT Based On Dosimetric and Quality Assurance Comparison. Physica Medica: European Journal of Medical Physics 21:62-68, 2020.
- 33. Parsai S, Miller J, Juloori A, Chao ST, Kotecha RK, Mohammadi AM, Ahluwalia MS, Murphy ES, Barnett GH, Vogelbaum MA, Angelov L, Peereboom DM, Suh JH. Stereotactic Radiosurgery with Concurrent Lapatinib is Associated with Improved Local Control for HER2 positive Breast Cancer Brain Metastases. 2019 Feb 8:1-9. doi: 10.3171/2018.10.JNS182340. [Epub ahead of print]
- 34. Parsai S, Juloori A, Angelov L, Scott JG, Krishnaney AA, Udo-Inyang I, Zhuang T, Qi P, Kolar M, Anderson P, Zahler S, Chao ST, Suh JH, Murphy ES, Spine radiosurgery in adolescents and young adults: early outcomes and toxicity in patients with metastatic Ewing sarcoma and osteosarcoma, J Neurosurg. Spine, 2019, 29, 1-8. [Online ahead of print]
- 35. Price A, Chen J, Chao E, Schnarr E, Schreiber E, Lu L, Cox A, Chang S, Lian J. Compensation of intrafractional motion for lung stereotactic body radiotherapy (SBRT) on helical TomoTherapy. Biomedical Physics & Engineering Express. 2019 Feb; Volume 5, Number 2.
- 36. Qi P, Balik S, Magnelli A, Zhuang T, Stephans K, Videtic G. Experience in Management of Implanted Cardiovascular Devices in Stereotactic Body Radiotherapy of Lung Cancer. Medical Physics
- 37. Rafiroiu S, Vassil A, Valente S. Quinolone-Induced Radiation Recall Dermatitis in a Breast Cancer Patient. The Breast Journal 2020 Jan 30[Online ahead of print]
- 38. Reyngold M, Winter KA, Regine EF, Abrams RA, Safran H, Hoffman JP, Mowat RB, Hayes JP, Kessel IL, DiPetril T, Narayan S, Chen Y, Ben-Josef E, Delouya G, Suh JH, Meyer J, Feldman M, Gaur R, Yost K, Peterson PA, Moughan J, Crane CH. Marital Status and Overall Survival in Patients with Resectable Pancreatic Cancer? Results of an Ancillary Analysis of NRG Oncology/RTOG 9704. Oncologist 2019 Dec 16. pii: theoncologist.2019-0562. doi: 10.1634/theoncologist.2019-0562
- 39. Rhee DJ, Cardenas C, Elhalawani H, McCarroll R, Zhang L, Yang J, Garden AS, Peterson CB, Beadle BM, Court LE. Automatic detection of contouring errors using convolutional neural networks. Med Phys Sept 2019 [Epub ahead of print]
- 40. Ridner S, Vicini F, Dietrich MS, Shah C. Response to "A Randomized Trial Evaluating Bioimpedance Spectroscopy versus Tape Measurement for the Prevention of Lymphedema following Treatment for Breast Cancer: Interim Analysis." Ann Surg Oncol 2019 Sep 12 [Epub ahead of print].
- 41. Ruiz ES, Koyfman SA, Que SKT, Kass J, Schmults CD. Evaluation of the utility of localized adjuvant radiation for nodenegative primary cutaneous squamous cell carcinoma with clear histologic margins. J Am Acad Dermatol 82:420-429, 2020.
- 42. Ruiz ES, Koyfman SA, Kass J, Schmults CD. Surgery and Salvage Limited-Field Irradiation for Control of Cutaneous Squamous Cell Carcinoma With Microscopic Residual Disease. JAMA Dermatol. 2019 Aug 21 [Online ahead of print]
- 43. Ruiz ES, Koyfman SA, Schmults CD. Reply to "Rational Radiotherapy: The Role in Node-negative Squamous Cell Carcinoma". J Am Acad Dermatol. 2019 Oct 4. 2019 Oct 4[Online ahead of print] pii: S0190-9622(19)32812-9.
- 44. Sandler KA, Cook RR, Ciezki JP, Ross AE, Pomerantz MM, Nguyen PL, Shaikh T, Tran PT, Stock RG, Merrick GS, Demanes DJ, Spratt DE, Abu-Isa EI, Wedde TB, Lilleby W, Krauss DJ, Shaw GK, Alam R, Reddy CA, Song DY, Klein EA, Stephenson AJ, Tosoian JJ, Hegde JV, Yoo SM, Fiano R, D'Amico AV, Nickols NG, Aronson WJ, Sadeghi A, Greco SC, Deville C Jr, McNutt T, DeWeese TL, Reiter RE, Said JW, Steinberg ML, Horwitz EM, Kupelian PA, King CR, Kishan AU. Prostate-only Versus Whole-pelvis Radiation with or Without a Brachytherapy Boost for Gleason Grade Group 5 Prostate Cancer: A Retrospective Analysis. Eur Urol 77:3-10, 2020

- 45. Scott JG, Maini PK, Anderson ARA and Fletcher AG. Inferring Tumour Proliferative Organisation from Phylogenetic Tree Measures in a Computational Model. Syst Biol 2019 Oct 29. pii: syz070. doi: 10.1093/sysbio/syz070. [Epub ahead of print]
- 46. Shah C, Ridner SH. Bioimpedance spectroscopy: The breast cancer survivorship vital sign. Breast J 2019 Jul [Online ahead of print].
- 47. Shah C, Obi E, Tom MC, Manyam BV, Obi B, Al-Hilli Z, Grobmyer S, Abraham J, Xia P, Murray E, Cherian S, Tendulkar R. Initial outcomes with image guided partial breast irradiation delivered with intensity modulated radiation therapy. Breast J, 2019 Sept [Epub].
- 48. Shah C, Martinez A, Kolar M, Vicini F. Breast Brachytherapy. Seminars in Rad Onc 30:61-67, 2020
- 49. Shah C, Tendulkar R. Re-Visiting TARGIT-A and Intraoperative Radiation Therapy for Breast Cancer. Breast J 2019 Sep 23 [Epub ahead of print].
- 50. Sharrett JM, Suh JS. Gray Zone Expert Opinion: Striking a Chord? Not a Typical Low-grade Glioma That Should be Observed After Gross Total Resection. Accepted by Int J Radiat Oncol Biol Phys, July 2019
- 51. Sharrett JM, Ward MC, Murray E, Scharpf J, Lamarre ED, Prendes BL, Lorenz RR, Burkey BB, Koyfman SA, Woody NM, Greskovich JF, Adelstein DJ, Geiger JL, Joshi NP. Tumor Volume Useful Beyond Classic Criteria in Selecting Larynx Cancers For Preservation Therapy. Laryngoscope. 2019 Nov 13 [Online ahead of print].
- 52. Sittenfeld SMC, Broughman JR, Campbell SR, Stephans KL. Radiation Therapy for Cholangiocarcinoma, Digestive Disease Interventions. Accepted December 2020.
- 53. Suh JH, Kotecha R, Chao ST, Ahluwalia MS, Sahgal A, Chang EL. Current approaches to the management of brain metastases. Nature Reviews Clinical Oncology. In press.
- 54. Sun L, Chin RI, Gastman B, Thorstad W, Yom SS, Reddy CA, Nussenbaum B, Wang SJ, Knackstedt T, Vidimos AT, Koyfman SA, Manyam BV. Association of Disease Recurrence With Survival Outcomes in Patients With Cutaneous Squamous Cell Carcinoma of the Head and Neck Treated With Multimodality Therapy. JAMA Dermatol Feb 2019 [Epub ahead of print]
- 55. Tariq MB, Meier T, Suh JH, Reddy CA, Godley A, Kittel J, Hugebeck B, Kolar M, Barrett P, Chao ST. Departmental Workload and Physician Errors in Radiation Oncology. J Patient Saf, June 2016 [Epub ahead of print]
- 56. Tendulkar RD, Royce TJ, Olivier KR, Fields EC, Golden DW, Vapiwala N. Educators' perspective on the Association of Residents in Radiation Oncology survey of residents' concerns. Accepted by Pract Radiat Oncol 2019.
- 57. Tom MC, Reddy CA, Smile TD, Zhang RX, Ciezki JP, Stephans KL, Mian OY, Klein EA, Campbell S, Ulchaker J, Angermeier K, Tendulkar RD. Validation of the NCCN prostate cancer favorable- and unfavorable-intermediate risk groups among men treated with I-125 low dose rate brachytherapy monotherapy. Brachytherapy. 2019 Dec 5 [Online ahead of print]
- 58. Vallayappan B, Foote M, Redmond KJ, Chao ST, Lo SS. Commentary: Image-Guided, Linac-Based, Surgical Cavity-Hypofractionated Stereotactic Radiotherapy in 5 Daily Fractions for Brain Metastases. Accepted to Neurosurgery, June 2019 [EPub].
- 59. Vicini F, Shah C, Whitworth P, Walker M, Shi J. Correlation of Bioimpedance Spectroscopy with Risk Factors for the Development of Breast Cancer-Related Lymphedema. Lymphat Res Biol, Aug 2018 [Epub ahead of print]
- 60. Vock DM, Fuller CD, Marai GE. A Spatial Neighborhood Methodology for Computing and Analyzing Lymph Node Carcinoma Similarity in Precision Medicine. Journal of Biomedical Informatics, 2020 (in press).
- 61. Wentzel A, Hanula P, Luciani T, Elgohari B, Elhalawani H, Canahuate G, Vock D, Fuller CD, Marai GE. Cohort-based T-SSIM Visual Computing for Radiation Therapy Prediction and Exploration. IEEE Transactions on Visualization and Computer Graphics 26 (1): 949-959, 2020.
- 62. Xiao R, Pham Y, Ward MC, Houston N, Reddy CA, Joshi NP, Greskovich JF Jr, Woody NM, Chute DJ, Lamarre ED, Prendes BL, Lorenz RR, Scharpf J, Burkey BB, Geiger JL, Adelstein DJ, Koyfman SA. Impact of active smoking on outcomes in HPV+ oropharyngeal cancer. Head Neck 42:269-280, 2020.

- 63. Xiong DD, Beal BT, Varra V, Rodriguez M, Cundall H, Woody N, Vidimos AT, Koyfman SA, Knackstedt T. Outcomes in Intermediate Risk Squamous Cell Carcinomas Treated with Mohs Micrographic Surgery Compared to Wide Local Excision. J Am Acad Dermatol. 2019 Dec 27.
- 64. Zhao A, Gao S, Greskovich J, Wilkinson A. "Dosimetric evaluation of a new six-channel applicator for HDR treatment of esophageal cancer". (in revision)
- 65. Zhuang T, Tendulkar R, Stephans K, Qi P, Magnelli A, Balik S. Evaluation of Automatic Planning Methods for Prostate SBRT. Medical Physics

SUBMITTED FOR PUBLICATION:

- 1. Al-Hilli M, Amarnath S, Rybecki L, Elson P. The Impact of Vaginal Brachytherapy on Survival in Stage I Endometrioid Endometrial Carcinoma.
- 2. Angelov L, et al. The Effect of Gamma Kinfe Radiosurgery on large Posterior Fossa Metastases (LPFM) and the Associated Mass Effect from Peritumoral Edema. Journal of Neurosurgery. Submitted May 2019.
- 3. Berriochoa CA, Bellerive C, Suh JH, Wilkinson A, Singh AD. High Dose I-125 Episcleral Brachytherapy for Reactive Retinal Astrocytic Tumor: Clinical Factors and Outcomes in 7 cases. Submitted to Brachytherapy March 2017
- 4. Borghei-Razavi H, Sharma M, Emch T, Krivosheya D, Lee B, Muhsen B, Prayson R, Obuchowski N, Barnett GH, Vogelbaum MA, Chao ST, Suh JH, Mohammadi AM, Angelov L. Pathological Correlation of Cellular Imaging using Apparent Diffusion Coefficient (ADC) quantification in patients with Brain Metastases following Gamma Knife Radiosurgery. Submitted to Neurosurg
- Broughman J, Xiong D, Contrera KJ, Prendes B, Lamarre E, Ku J, Burkey BB, Woody NM, Joshi NP, Adelstein DJ, Geiger JL, Frenkel CH, Moeller BJ, Milas ZL, Brickman DS, Sumrall AL, Carrizosa D, Greskovich JF, Koyfman SA, Ward MC. Rethinking the 10 Pack-year Rule for Favorable HPV-associated Oropharynx Carcinoma: a Multi-institution Analysis. Submitted to IJROBP
- 6. Campbell S, Macdonald S, Murphy E. North American Treatment Guidelines for Management of Central Nervous System Germ Cell Tumors. Submitted to Pediatric Blood and Cancer
- 7. Campbell SR, Jeans EB, Albert A, Agarwal A, Tye K, Goodman CR. Radiation Oncology Initial Certification Qualification Examinations: The Resident Experience in 2019. Pract Radiat Oncol. Submitted.
- 8. Conic RRZ, Damiani G, Tsai S, Mesinkovska NA, Vidimos A, Joshi NP, Koyfman SA, Gastman BR. Incidence and Outcomes of Cutaneous Angiosarcoma: a SEER Population Based Study. Submitted
- 9. Elhalawani H, Mohamed ASR, Elgohari B, [...], Fuller CD, Sandulache V. Tobacco exposure as a major modifier of oncologic outcomes in Human papillomavirus mediated oropharyngeal squamous cell carcinoma. Oral Oncology
- 10. Gopal P, Sarihan EF, Chie EK, Doken S, Pennell NP, Raymond DP, Murthy SC, Ahmad U, Raja S, Almeida F, Sethi S, Gildea TR, Peacock CD, Adams DJ and Abazeed ME. Clonal selection confers distinct evolutionary trajectories in BRAF-driven cancers. Nature Communications. 2019. (In revision).
- 11. Grimes DR, Macaule RJ, Currell F, Scott J, Basanta D. Hypoxia increases the tempo of evolution in the peri-necrotic niche in glioblastoma. British Journal of Cancer. Submitted
- 12. Hao J, Godley A, Han Z, Magnelli A, Yu J. The Effects of Clinically Used Low Standard Dose Rate and Extra High Dose Rate X- Irradiation on Glioma Stem-Like Cells.
- 13. Iram S, Dolson E, Chiel J, Pelesko J, Krishnan N, Gungor O, Kuznets-Speck B, Defner S, Ilker E, Scott JG and Hinczewski M. Controlling the speed and trajectory of evolution with counterdiabatic driving. submitted, Nature Phys
- 14. Kaznatcheev A, Peacock J, Basanta D, Marusyk A, Scott JG. Fibroblasts and alectinib switch the evolutionary games that non-small cell lung cancer plays. in revisions, Nature Ecology and Evolution

- 15. Kuzmishin GB, Gopal P, Sethi S, Machuzak MS, Gildea TR, Almeida FA, Abazeed ME. Cancer avatars are sensitive diagnosticians of the pleural space. JAMA Oncol (under consideration).
- 16. Liu SW, Woody NM, Wei W, Appachi, S, Tsai CJ, Ghanem AI, Matia B, Joshi NP, Geiger JL, Ku J, Burkey BB, Scharpf J, Prendes B, Caudell JJ, Dunlap NE, Adelstein DJ, Porceddu S, Siddiqui F, Lee N, Koyfman S, Lamarre ED. Evaluating compliance with process-related quality metrcis and survival in oral cavity squamous cell carcinoma: a multi-institutional oral cavity collaboration study. Submitted to Head Neck 4/2019
- 17. Lou B, Doken S, Zhuang TL, Wingerter D, Mistry N, Ladic L, Kamen A and Abazeed ME. An image-based framework for individualizing radiotherapy dose. Lancet Digital Health. 2019. (In revision).
- 18. Lu L, Lin S, Ouyang Z, Yu N, Stephans KL, Xia P: Assessing Patient-specific Breath-hold Reproducibility on Liver Motion for SBRT Planning, submitted to J App Clin Med Phys (2019).
- 19. Magnelli A, Liu H, Zhong Y, Xia P. Experimental and Clinical Evaluation of a CT Image Reconstruction Algorithm for Metal Artifact Reduction. Submitted to J Applied Clinical Med Phys. (Under revision)
- 20. Mahajan A, Marwaha G, Smith M, Cherian S. Radiation therapy as a bridge to chemotherapy in a stage IV Diffuse Large B Cell Lymphoma patient with extensive liver tumor burden. Submitted to Journal of Medical Imaging and Radiation Oncology Jul 2015.
- 21. Mahdi H, Moulton L, Nutter B, Cherian S, Rose PG. Does radiation therapy improve survival in patients with uterine clear cell carcinoma undergoing adjuvant chemotherapy? Submitted to Clinical Oncology.
- 22. Marchetti M, Sahgal A, De Salles A, Levivier M, Ma L, Paddick I, Pollock B, Regis J, Sheehan J, Suh J, Yomo S, Fariselli L. Stereotactic radiosurgery for intracranial non-cavernous sinus benign meningioma. International Stereotactic Radiosurgery Society (ISRS) Practive Guidelines. Resubmit to Neurosurg
- 23. Moulton L, Nutter B, Cherian S, Rose PG. Does radiation therapy improve survival in patients with uterine clear cell carcinoma undergoing adjuvant chemotherapy? Submitted to Gyn Oncol
- 24. Muryn, JS, Wilkinson DA. A method for performing an in-house batch assay of I-125 seeds used for prostate implants. Submitted for publication in January 2016).
- 25. Oh S, Balagamwala EH, Murphy ES, Chao ST, Suh JH. Radiotherapy for Aggressive Pituitary Tumors. Submitted to Anticancer Research.
- 26. Parsai S, Qiu RLJ, Qi P, Alfonso JCL, Donaghue J, Murray E, Majkszak D, Dorio N, Fuller D, Koyfman S, Woody N, Joshi N, Scott JG. Technical Note: A Step-By-Step Guide to Temporally Feathered Radiation Therapy (TFRT) Planning for Head and Neck Cancer." Submitted to Medical Physics.
- 27. Qiu R, Stephans K, Vassil A, Shah C, Godley A. Improved strategies for auto-contouring prostate CBCTs for online adaptive therapy, submitted to Medical Physics
- 28. Qu H, Yu N, Stephans K, Xia P: The Effect of Different Regional Lung Volume Definitions and Breathing Patterns on Lung Ventilation Calculation. Submitted to Med. Phys. 9/2014
- 29. Reyngold M, Winter KA, Regine EF, Abrams RA, Safran H, Hoffman JP, Mowat RB, Hayes JP, Kessel IL, DiPetril T, Narayan S, Chen Y, Ben-Josef E, Delouya G, Suh JH, Meyer J, Feldman M, Gaur R, Yost K, Peterson PA, Moughan J, Crane CH. Submitted to Cancer Nov 2018
- 30. Reyngold M, Suh JH, et al. Marital Status and Overall Survival in Patients with Resectable Pancreatic Cancer? Results of an Ancillary Analysis of NRG Oncology/RTOG 9704. Submitted to The Oncologist, Aug 2019.
- 31. Samson P, Rehman S, DeWees T, Roach M, Bradley J, Videtic GMM, Stephans K, Robinson C. Local Control for Clinical Stage I Non-small Cell Lung Cancer Treated with Five Fraction Stereotactic Body Radiation Therapy is Not Associated with Treatment Schedule. Submitted, PRO, December 2017.
- 32. Sarihan EI, Burkey BB, Scharpf J, Lorenz R, Lamarre ED, Prendes B, Geiger JL, Adelstein DJ, Koyfman SA, Abazeed ME. A multi-gene classifier predicts locoregional failure after radiotherapy in patients with oral cavity cancers. Clin Cancer Res

- 33. Scott JG, Dhawan A, Hjelmeland A, Lathia J, Chumakova A, Hitomi M, Fletcher AG, Maini PK and Anderson ARA. Recasting the cancer stem cell hypothesis: unification using a continuum model of microenvironmental forces. Under review, Proceedings of the Royal Society B
- 34. Shah CS, Bauer-Nilsen K, McNulty RH, Vicini F. Novel Radiation Therapy Approaches for Breast Cancer Treatment. Seminars in Oncology. Submitted
- 35. Shah C, Murray E, Guo B, Tendulkar R, Xia P. Treatment of diffuse Cutaneous Metastases from Breast Cancer., Submitted to Practical Radiation Oncology
- 36. Shah CS, Ouhib Z, Kamrava M, Koyfman SA, Campbell SR, Bhatnagar A, Canavan J, Husain Z, Barker CA, Cohen GN, Strasswimmer J, Joshi N. The American Brachytherapy Society Consensus Statement for Skin Brachytherapy. Brachytherapy. Submitted Jan 2020.
- 37. Sharrett J, et al. Anatomically Restricted Dose Escalated SBRT to the Pancreas Effects High Local Control and Rapid and Substantial Pain Relief Submitted to Advances in Radiation Oncology
- 38. Sittenfeld, SMC, et al. Treatment of Diffuse Cutaneous Metastases from Breast Cancer. Submitted to PRO.
- 39. Stephans KL, Woody NM, Reddy CA, Varley M, Magnelli A, Zhuang T, Peng Q, Videtic GMM. Time Will Tell: Is 60 Gy in 3 Fractions the Optimal SBRT Regimen for Stage I NSCLC. Submitted to IJROBP 11/4/16.
- 40. Tariq M, Balagamwala E, Yang K, Suh JH, Angelov L, Mohammadi AM, Barnett GH, Reddy CA, Soeder S, Djemil T, Magnelli A, Godley AR, Qi P, Zhaung T, Chao ST. Spine radiosurgery for oligometastatic spine disease: A large institutional experience (planned submission to JRSBRT)
- 41. Tom MC, Reddy CA, Smile T, Zhang RX, Ciezki JP, Stephans KL, Mian OY, Klein EA, Campbell S, Ulchaker J, Angermeier K, Tendulkar RD. Validation of the NCCN Prostate Cancer Favorable- and Unfavorable-Intermediate Risk Groups among Men Treated with I-125 Low Dose Brachytherapy. Submitted to European Urology Oncology
- 42. Vargas T, Gopal P, Kuzmishin GB, Peacock CD, Abazeed ME. Parallel evolutionary dynamics in a cancer avatar model. Nat Precis Oncol (under review).
- 43. Velcheti V, Sarihan EI, Abazeed ME. Compound S768I mutations in EGFR are common and confer sensitivity to afatinib. JTO (under review).
- 44. Videtic GMM...On the association between increasingly abnormal pre-treatment diffusion capacity and increasing local failure after SBRT for lung cancer.
- 45. Videtic GMM. Exploring the impact of "time-to-treatment" in early stage medically inoperable lung cancer patients referred for lung SBRT.
- 46. Wang X, Yang K, Wu Q, Kim LJY, Morton AR, Gimple RC, Prager BC, Bhargava S, Shi Y, Zhu Z, Jiang L, Tao W, Song A, Li X, Agnihotri S, Mischel PS, Mack SC, Bao S, Rich JN. Targeting pyrimidine synthesis accentuates targeted therapy response in glioblastoma stem cells. Submitted to Science Translational Medicine, 2018
- 47. Xia, P, Lahurd D, Qi P, Magnelli A, Murray E, Kolar M, Guo B, Meier T, Chao ST, Suh JH, and Yu N: Using Automations in Plan Integrity Check (APIC) and standardization to Reduce Errors in Treatment Plans, submitted to PRO (2020).
- 48. Yard BD, Gopal P, Bannik K, Siemeister G, Hagemann UB and Abazeed ME. Systematic investigations of the vulnerability of cancer to □-particle irradiation. Cancer Research. 2019. (In revision).
- 49. Yu N, Lahurd D, Mastroianni A, Murray E, Magnelli A, Kolar M, Qi P, Guo B, Meier T, Chao ST, Suh JH, Xia P, Using Automation and Frequent Daily Monitoring To Reduce Treatment Position Override Rates and Reduce Patient Positioning Errors in External Beam Radiation Therapy. Submitted to Med. Phys.

PREPARING FOR SUBMISSION:

1. Amarnath S, Steele S, Stocchi L, Kessler H, Khorana A, and Kalady M. Is pelvic radiation therapy safe in patients with inflammatory bowel disease?: A Comprehensive Review

- 2. Amarnath S, Liska D, Sherief S, Steele S, Kalady M. Toxicity and Efficacy Outcomes of Preoperative Pelvic Radiation Therapy in Patients with Inflammatory Bowel Disease and Rectal Cancer.
- 3. Cherian S. Modern radiation techniques for gastric MALT lymphoma, a single institution experience. Manuscript done for Practical Radiation Oncology
- 4. Cherian S. Intra-coronary radiation therapy in the era of drug eluting stent. When and how to intervene
- 5. Cherian S. Modern radiation techniques for ocular tumors
- 6. Crook JM, Tang C, Thames H, Blanchard P, Sanders J, Ciezki J, Keyes 1M, Morris WJ, Merrick G, Catton C, Razlee H, Stock R, Sullivan F, Anscher M, Millar J, Frank S. A biochemical definition of cure following brachytherapy of prostate cancer.
- 7. Gopalakrishnan V, Krishnan NP, McClure E, Pelesko J, Crozier D, Williamson DFK, Webster N, Ecker D, Nichol D, Scott JG. A low-cost, open source, self-contained bacterial EVolutionary biorEactor (EVE). to be resubmitted, PLoS Biology
- 8. Guo B. Physics based deformable registration to account for the posture change of head and neck patients
- 9. Guo B. Monitoring intra-fraction prostate motion using KV triggered imaging during SBRT
- 10. Ma T, et al. Does intrafractional motion cause tumor underdose in free-breathing Lung SBRT using IMRT/VMAT? A 4D dosimetry study using dynamic virtual patient model
- 11. Xia P, et al. Using Automation and Frequent Daily Monitoring To Reduce Treatment Couch Override Rates and Reduce Patient Positioning Errors in External Beam Radiation Therapy
- 12. Murphy R, et al. Technique Note: Sensitivity and Specificity of a Script tool for gantry collision prediction
- 13. Jaen G, Erim T, Pimentel R, Woody N, Wilkinson A, Greskovich J. "Low Rates of Endoesophageal High-dose Rate (HDR) Brachytherapy Toxicity: Long Term Results of a 3-Tube Technique in De Novo and Recurrent, Stage I, Non-surgical Patients."
- 14. Kotecha R, Naik M, Angelov L, Benzel E, Reddy C, Prayson R, Krishnaney A Steinmetz M, Bingaman W, Suh J, Chao S Analyzing the Role of Adjuvant or Salvage Radiotherapy for Spinal Myxopapillary Ependymomas
- 15. Krishan N, Scott JG. Range expansion shifts clonal interference patterns in evolving populations. Physical Review Letters.
- 16. Lu L, Chao E, Chang S, Zhu T, Wang A, and Lian J. Sequential Monoscopic Image Guided Motion Compensation in Tomotherapy Stereotactic Body Radiotherapy.
- 17. Ma T, Guo B, Balik S, Qi P, Magnelli A, Stephans K, Videtic G, Zhuang T. Does Motion Interplay Affect Tumor Coverage in IMRT and VMAT Lung SBRT? A 4D Dosimetry Study using Dynamic Virtual patient Model. In Preparation
- 18. Magnelli A, Qi P, Balik S, Zhuang T, Chao S, Suh J, Xia P. Evaluation of Intrafraction Motion During Spine Stereotactic Body Radiotherapy Using Pre and Post Treatment Cone Beam Computed Tomography. Medical Physics
- 19. Murphy, E, Yang K... Chao S. Early Results from a Prospective Phase I/II Dose Escalation Study for Neoadjuvant Radiosurgery for Brain Metastases
- 20. Murphy, ES, J. Fangusaro, G. Dhall, U. Bartels, M. Fouladi, D. Shaw, S. Khatua, C. Williams Hughes, A. Panigraphy, M. Souweidane, D. Morris, H. M. Lu, A. Gajjar, A. Onar, S. Wu, D.A. Haas-Kogan, and S.M. MacDonald, MD. A Phase 2 Trial of Response-Based Radiation Therapy for Patients With Localized Central Nervous System Germ Cell Tumors (CNS GCT): A Children's Oncology Group (COG) Study. Patterns of Failure and Radiation Dosimetry for Nongerminomatous Germ Cell Tumors
- 21. Neyman G. Pre-treatment CBCT patient position accuracy verification for frame-based Gamma Knife radiosurgery.
- 22. Ouyang Z, Schoenhagen P, Wazni O, Tchou P, Saliba WI, Suh JH, Xia P. Analysis of Cardiac Motion without Respiratory Motion for Cardiac Stereotactic Body Radiation Therapy

- 23. Parsai S... Murphy, E. Multi-Site SBRT for Pediatric Patients with Metastatic Ewing and Osteosarcoma: Early Outcomes and Safety Data
- 24. Qi P, Zhuang T, Magnelli AM, Balik S, Stephans KL, Videtic GMM, Xia P. The effects of heterogeneity in the internal target volume (ITV) based SBRT lung plans. In Preparation
- 25. Qi P, Balik S, Magnelli A, Zhuang T, Stephans KL, Videtic GM, Experience in the Management of Implanted Cardiovascular Devices in Stereotactic Body Radiotherapy of lung cancer. In Presparation
- 26. Shah C, Murray E, Guo B, Tendulkar R, Xia P. Treatment of diffuse Cutaneous Metastases from Breast Cancer. Submitted to Practical Radiation Oncology
- 27. Vander Velde R, Yoon N, Marusyk V, Dhawan A, Balynska O, Desai B, Peral D, Myroshnychenko D, Poleszhuk J, Liu K, Mian O, Abazeed M, Haura E, Scott JG and Marusyk A. Resistance to ALK targeting therapies as a gradual Darwinian adaptation to inhibitor specific selective pressures. in revisions, Nature Communications
- 28. Weaver DT, Pishas KI, Williamson D, Scarborough J, Lessnick SL, Dhawah D, Scott JG. Network potential identifies therapeutic miRNA cocktails in Ewings Sarcoma. Genome Biology
- Zhao A, Gao S, Greskovich J, Wilkinson A. "Pre-clinical dosimetry of a new six-channel applicator for HDR treatment of esophageal cancer. To be submitted to Contemporary Brachytherapy.
 30.

PUBLISHED BOOK CHAPTERS:

- Abu-Gheida I, Sittenfeld S, Chao S, Suh J. Interstitital Brachytherapy Treatment for Oligodendrogliomas. In: Paleologos NA and Newton HB, (eds). Oligodendroglioma: Clinical Presentation, Pathology, Molecular Biology, Imaging, and Treatment. San Diego: Elsevier Inc./Academic Press, 2019: 287-297, 2019
- 2. Balik S, Szwedowski R, Kunka E, Hymes C, Mian O, Engeler G, Shah C. Genitourinary Cancer In: Strategies for Radiation Therapy Treatment Planning, New York, NY, Demos Medical. p. 165, 2019
- 3. Blair H, Weller MA. Chapter 6: Genitourinary Cancers. In Radiation Oncology Question Review. Eds Weller M, Joshi N, Mastroianni A. Demos Medical. P. 221-260. 2019
- 4. Canavan J, Vassil A. Chapter 5: Gastrointestinal Cancer. In: Radiation Oncology Question Review With Flashcard App, Second Edition, Eds. Weller M, Joshi N, Mastroianni A. New York, NY, Demos Medical. P 157-220. 2019.
- 5. Cui T, Murray E, Suarez E, Shah C. Breast Cancer. In: Xia P, Godley A, Shah C, Videtic GMM, Suh J, eds. Strategies for Radiation Therapy Treatment Planning. 1st Ed. New York, NY: Demos Medical. pp. 103-126, 2019..
- 6. Donaghue J, Xia P, Yu N, Greskovich J, Suh JH. Inverse Planning and Advanced Treatment Planning Tools, In: In: Xia P, Godley A, Shah C, Videtic GMM, Suh JH, eds. Strategies for radiation therapy treatment Planning, New York, NY: Demos Medical Publishing. pp. 11-22, 2019.
- 7. Fleming C, Koyfman S, Singh A. Radiation Therapy: Conjunctival and Eyelid Tumors. Clinical Ophthalmic Oncology: Eyelid and Conjunctival Tumors. Ed. Jacob Pe'er, Arun D. Singh, Bertil E. Damato. Switzerland: Springer Nature, 2019. 287-293.
- 8. Joshi N, Koyfman SA, Shukla ME. Chapter 1: Head and Neck Cancers. In Radiation Oncology Question Review. Eds Weller M, Joshi N, Mastroianni A. Demos Medical. p. 1-38, 2019
- 9. Joshi N, Weller MA. Chapter 10: Pediatric Cancer. In Radiation Oncology Question Review. Eds Weller M, Joshi N, Mastroianni A. Demos Medical. P. 339-374. 2019.
- 10. Joshi N, Scott J. Chapter 9: Soft tissue sarcomas. In Radiation Oncology Question Review. Eds Weller M, Joshi N, Mastroianni A. Demos Medical. P. 331-338. 2019.

- 11. Kolar M, Potter J, Balik S, Neyman G, Canavan J, Suh JH. Central Nervous System. In: Strategies for radiation therapy treatment Planning, Edited by Xia P, Godley A, Shah C, Videtic GMM, Suh JH, New York, NY: Demos Medical Publishing. pp. 37-54, 2019.
- 12. Kumar AMS, Weller MA. Chapter 2: Central Nervous System. In Radiation Oncology Question Review. Eds Weller M, Joshi N, Mastroianni A. Demos Medical. P. 39-78. 2019.
- 13. Kunapareddy G, Sidda A, Fleming C, Shah C, Collier P. Radiotherapy. In Dent S, eds. Practical Cardio-Oncology. 1st ed. Boca Raton, FL: CRC Press LLC; pp. 53-66, 2019.
- Lee D. Chapter 8: Lymphomas. In Radiation Oncology Question Review. Eds Weller M, Joshi N, Mastroianni A.P. 305-330, 2019.
- 15. Moraes FY, Nader Marta G, Murphy ES, Suh JH. Stereotactic Radiosurgery in the management of Oligodendroglioma. In: Paleologos NA and Newton HB, (eds). Oligodendroglioma: Clinical Presentation, Pathology, Molecular Biology, Imaging, and Treatment. San Diego: Elsevier Inc./Academic Press. 271-278, 2019
- Murray E, Xia P, Dorfmeyer A, Joshi N, Lee D, Koyfman S. Head and Neck Planning. In: Strategies for radiation therapy treatment Planning, Edited by Xia P, Godley A, Shah C, Videtic GMM, Suh JH. New York, NY: Demos Medical Publishing. pp. 55-102, 2019
- Obi B, Weller MA. Chapter 3: Breast Cancer. In Radiation Oncology Question Review. Eds Weller M, Joshi N, Mastroianni A.P. 79-114. 2019
- 18. Qi P, Pechatsko K, Rajan S, Suh JH. Palliative Treatment. In: Strategies for radiation therapy treatment Planning, Edited by Xia P, Godley A, Shah C, Videtic GMM, Suh JH, New York, NY: Demos Medical Publishing. 269-292, 2019.
- 19. Sands M, Belfi C, Zhuang T, Weller MA, Videtic GMM. Chapter 7: Thoracic Cancer. In Strategies for Radiation Therapy Treatment Planning. Demos Medical. P. 127-141. 2019
- 20. Shah C, Joshi N, Manyam B. Basic Principles of Radiation Oncology. Edited by Abraham J, Gulley JL. Bethesda Handbook of Clinical Oncology, 5th edition, 2019.
- 21. Shukla M, Ward MC. Chapter 4: Thoracic cancers. In Radiation Oncology Question Review. Eds Weller M, Joshi N, Mastroianni A. p. 115-15. 2019.
- 22. Stephans KL, Kotecha R, Woody NM, Videtic GMM. Chapter XX: Radiation Therapy for Lung Cancer. In Shields General Thoracic Surgery, 8th Edition, eds Joseph LoCicero MD, Richard Feins MD, Gaetano Rocco MD, Yolonda Colson MD, and Bryan Meyers MD. Philadelphia, PA, Lippincott Williams and Wilkins, pp 1274-1284, 2019
- 23. Suarez EM, Naik M. Chapter 7: Gynecologic cancers. In Radiation Oncology Question Review. Eds Weller M, Joshi N, Mastroianni A. p. 261-304. 2019.
- Suh JH, Kotecha R, Ahluwalia M, Vogelbaum M. Metastatic cancer to brain. In Devita, Hellman, and Rosenberg's Cancer: Principles and Practice of Oncology, 11th edition. Eds. DeVita V, Lawrence T, Rosenberg S. Philadelphia, Wolters Kluwer, pp 1934-1945, 2019.
- 25. Tom MC, Cahill DP, Buckner JC, Dietrich J, Parsons MW, Yu JS. Management for Different Glioma Subtypes: Are All Low-Grade Gliomas Created Equal? Am Soc Clin Oncol Educ Book 39: 133-145, 2019
- Vargo JA, Koyfman SA, Ferris RL, Siddiqui F, Heron DE. Head and Neck SBRT. In: Heron DE, Huq MS, Herman JM, eds. Stereotactic Radiosurgery and Stereotactic Body Radiation Therapy (SBRT). New York, NY. Demos Medical. 165-183, 2019.
- 27. Verdecchia K, Muhieddine Mossolly L, Kolar M, Murray E, Keller L, Shah C. Soft Tissue Sarcoma. In Strategies for Radiation Therapy Treatment Planning. Springer Publishing Company, LLC. pp. 235-254, 2019.
- 28. Weller MA, Berriochoa CA, Tendulkar RD. Chapter 39: Bladder Cancer. In Essentials of Clinical Radiation Oncology. Eds. Ward MC, Tendulkar RD, Videtic GMM. New York, NY, Demos Medical. p. 374-381. 2019.

- 29. Weller MA, Amarnath SR. Chapter 47: Uterine Sarcoma. In Essentials of Clinical Radiation Oncology. Eds. Ward MC, Tendulkar RD, Videtic GMM. New York, NY, Demos Medical. p. 445-449. 2019.
- 30. Xia P, Godley A, Mastroianni A, Suh JH. Overview of External Beam Treatment Planning Principles. In: Strategies for radiation therapy treatment Planning, Edited by Xia P, Godley A, Shah C, Videtic GMM, Suh JH, New York, NY: Demos Medical Publishing. pp. 1-10, 2019.
- 31. Zickefoose L, Godley A, Vassil A, Shah C. Overview of Simulation and Verification. In: Strategies for Radiation Therapy Treatment Planning, Edited by Xia P, Godley A, Shah C, Videtic GMM, Suh JH, New York, NY: Demos Medical Publishing, 2019.

ACCEPTED BOOK CHAPTERS:

- Amarnath S. Intraoperative Radiation Therapy (IORT). In Illustrated Tips and Tricks: Colorectal Surgery. Edited by Steele, S.
- 2. Amarnath S, Cherian S. Gynecologic Radiation Oncology. In: Videtic GMM, Woody N, Vassil A, eds. Handbook of Treatment Planning in Radiation Oncology.3rd Edition. Submitted 2019
- 3. Ayala-Peacock D, Jolly S, Amarnath S, Albuquerque K. CT and MRI Simulation for Radiation Planning. In: K Albuquerque, S Beriwal, A Viswanathan, B Erickson (ed) Radiation Therapy Techniques for Gynecological Cancers. Part of the Practical Guides in Radiation Oncology Series, Editors: Lee, N, Lu J. 2019
- 4. Balagamwala EH, Stephans KL, Woody NM. Gastrointestinal (non-esophageal) Radiotherapy. In: Handbook of Treatment Planning in Radiation Oncology. Eds: Videtic GMM, Woody NM, Vassil A. Demos Medical. 2020.
- 5. Balagamwala EH, Tom M, Ahluwalia M, Sharrett J, Chao ST. Radiation Necrosis: A Practical Approach. In Intracranial and Spinal Radiotherapy A Practical Guide on Treatment Techniques. Eds: Halasz L, Sahgal A, Chang E, Lo SS. Springer
- 6. Chao ST, Murphy EM, Lo S, Suh JH. SRS and SBRT Complications and Management. In: Stereotactic radiosurgery and stereotactic body radiation therapy: A comprehensive guide. Springer Nature (pending publication)
- 7. Chao ST, Murphy EM, Lo S, Suh JH. Central Nervous System Radiotherapy. In: Videtic GMM, Woody N, Vassil A, eds. Handbook of Treatment Planning in Radiation Oncology.3rd Edition. Submitted 2019
- 8. Cherian S, Shah C, Murphy E. Lymphoma and Myeloma Radiation Therapy. In: Videtic GMM, Woody N, Vassil A, eds. Handbook of Treatment Planning in Radiation Oncology.3rd Edition. Submitted 2019.
- 9. Fleming CW, Abazeed M. Mechanisms of radiation toxicity. In: Velcheti V. (ed) Handbook of Cancer Treatment. Currently under review, May 2019.
- 10. Joshi NP, Tom MC. Chapter #: Cutaneous Squamous Cell Carcinoma and Basal Cell Carcinoma. In: Mallick S and Benson R, Practical Radiation Oncology. Springer. *Accepted*.
- 11. Joshi NP, Tom MC. Chapter #: Oropharyngeal Cancer. In: Mallick S and Benson R, Practical Radiation Oncology. Springer. *Accepted.*
- 12. Joshi NP, Tom MC. Chapter #: Head and Neck Cancer. In: Ornstein M and Mukherjee S. Hematology-Oncology Board Review. McGraw Hill. *Accepted*.
- 13. Joshi NP, Tom MC. Chapter #: Nasopharyngeal Carcinoma. In: Ornstein M and Mukherjee S. Hematology-Oncology Board Review. McGraw Hill. *Accepted*.
- 14. Karimi AM, Chao ST, Lo S, Suh JH. Critical Structures and Their Tolerance to Radiation. Stereotactic Radiosurgery (SRS): Procedure, Results and Risks.
- 15. Kotecha R, Chao ST, Murphy ES, Suh JH. Benign Tumors of the CNS. Target Delineation and Field Setup- A Practice Guide for Conformal and Intensity-Modulated Radiation Therapy, Second Edition. Lee NY, Liu JJ, Yu Y. eds. Springer. Submitted 2019

- Kotecha R, Chao ST, Murphy ES, Suh JH. Malignant Tumors of the CNS. Target Delineation and Field Setup - A Practice Guide for Conformal and Intensity-Modulated Radiation Therapy, Second Edition. Lee NY, Liu JJ, Yu Y. eds. Springer. Submitted 2019
- 17. Kunapareddy G, Sidda A, Fleming C, Shah C, Collier P. Radiotherapy. In Dent S, eds. Practical Cardio-Oncology. 1st ed. Boca Raton, FL: CRC Press LLC; 2019.
- 18. Manyam B, Vicini F, Shah C. Non-Invasive Breast Cancer. In Gunderson L, eds. Clinical Radiation Oncology. 5th ed. New York, NY: Elsevier.
- 19. Murphy ES. Pediatric Tumors. In: Videtic GM, Woody N, Vassil A, eds. Handbook of Treatment Planning in Radiation Oncology.3rd Edition. Submitted 2019
- 20. Naik M, Canavan J, Chao S. Chapter 2 Brain Metastases Introduction. In: Radiotherapy in Managing Brain Metastases A Case-Based Approach, edited by Yoshiya Yamada, Eric Chang, John Fiveash, and Jonathan Knisely.
- 21. Shah C, Cherian S, Hymes C, Tendulkar RD. Breast Radiotherapy. In: Videtic GM, Woody N, Vassil A, eds. Handbook of Treatment Planning in Radiation Oncology.3rd Edition. Submitted 2019
- 22. Shah C, Scott J, Murphy ES, Zickefoose L. In: Videtic GMM, Woody N, Vassil A, eds. Handbook of Treatment Planning in Radiation Oncology.3rd Edition. Submitted 2019
- 23. Suh JH, Chao ST, Murphy ES, Recinos P. Pituitary tumors and craniopharyngiomas. Clinical Radiation Oncology, 5th edition. Eds. Gunderson L, Tepper J. Churchhill Livingstone. Submitted Oct 2018.
- 24. Tendulkar RD, Mian O, Ciezki JP, Stephans KL. Genitourinary Radiotherapy. In: Videtic GMM, Woody N, Vassil A, eds. Handbook of Treatment Planning in Radiation Oncology.3rd Edition. Submitted 2019
- 25. Vassil AD, Mossolly LM, Woody NM, Videtic GMM. General Physics Principles. In: Videtic GMM, Woody N, Vassil A, eds. Handbook of Treatment Planning in Radiation Oncology.3rd Edition. Submitted 2019
- Vassil AD, Videtic GMM. Palliative Radiotherapy. In: Videtic GMM, Woody N, Vassil A, eds. Handbook of Treatment Planning in Radiation Oncology.3rd Edition. Submitted 2019
- 27. Videtic GMM. Thoracic Radiotherapy. In: Videtic GM, Woody N, Vassil A, eds. Handbook of Treatment Planning in Radiation Oncology.3rd Edition. Submitted 2019
- 28. Woody N, Videtic GMM. Tools for Simulation and Treatment. In: Videtic GMM, Woody N, Vassil A, eds. Handbook of Treatment Planning in Radiation Oncology.3rd Edition. Submitted 2019
- 29. Woody NM, Koyfman SA, Joshi NP. Head and Neck Radiotherapy. In: Videtic GMM, Woody N, Vassil A, eds. Handbook of Treatment Planning in Radiation Oncology.3rd Edition. Submitted 2019
- 30. Yu JS, Suh J, Ma L, Saghal A. Radiobiology of Radiotherapy and Radiosurgery. In: Winn HR, editor. Youmans Neurological Surgery, 8th ed. Philadelphia: Elsevier (in review).

PENDING BOOK CHAPTERS:

- 1. Guo B. Treatment Planning" in "Principles and Practice of Image-Guided Abdominal Radiation Therapy", Editor: Yu Kuang, Springer, 2020
- 2. Yang K, Murphy ES, Chao ST, Lo S, Suh JH. Neurological Complications of Radiation Therapy. In Malkin M, Newton H. Neurological Complications of Systemic Cancer and Antineoplastic Therapy, 2nd edition. Elsevier/Academic Press

EDITORS OF TEXTBOOKS:

1. Strategies for radiation therapy treatment Planning, Eds. by Xia P, Godley A, Shah C, Videtic GMM, Suh JH. Demos Medical, New York, NY: Demos Medical Publishing. 2019

- 2. Radiation Oncology Question Review. Eds Weller M, Joshi N, Mastroianni A. Demos Medical Publishing. 2019.
- 3. Stereotactic radiosurgery and stereotactic body radiation therapy: A comprehensive guide. Eds. Trifiletti D, Chao S, Sahgal A, Sheehan J. Springer Nature 2019.

EXTERNAL PRESENTATIONS:

Conference on Clinical and Experimental Research in Radiation Oncology (CERRO), European Society for Radiation Oncology (ESTRO), France. Jan 2019

1. Yu, J. Cancer stem cell adaptation to hypoxia

Genitourinary Malignancies Program Meeting, January 16, 2019, Cleveland Clinic, Cleveland, OH

1. Mian O. Epigenetic targets for personalized therapy in human genitourinary cancers

Conference on Clinical and Experimental Research in Radiation Oncology (CERRO), European Society for Radiation Oncology (ESTRO), Les Menuires, France, 1/2019

- 1. Abazeed ME. Decoding the radiogenome to guide clinical prediction
- 2. Yu J. Glioma stem cell maintenance and invasion in hypoxia

2019 Canadian Lung Cancer Conference, Vancouver, Canada. February 8, 2019

- 1. Videtic G. Quality Assurance for Lung SBRT: Setting appropriate standards
- 2. Videtic G. Three's Company vs Three's A Crowd: Trimodality vs Bimodality approaches to managing stage III lung cancer

Radiation Oncology Grand Rounds, City of Hope Hospital, Duarte CA. February 8, 2019

1. Suh JH. Contemporary management of brain metastases.

Radiation Oncology Grand Rounds, Cedars Sinai Hospital, Los Angeles, CA. February 8, 2019

1. Suh JH. Contemporary management of brain metastases.

71st Annual Midwinter Radiology and Radiation Oncology Conference and Conjoint Nuclear Medicine Seminar, Long Beach, CA. February 9-11, 2019

- 1. Suh JH. Contemporary management of brain metastases
- 2. Suh JH. Stereotactic radiosurgery for meningiomas
- 3. Suh JH. Stereotactic radiosurgery for pituitary tumors

ASCO GU, San Francisco, CA, February 2019

- 1. Ciezki J, Reddy CA, Mian O, Tendulkar RD, Ulchaker J, Angermeier K, Campbell St, Stephenson A, Klein EA. The Effect of the Timing of Biochemical Failure after External Beam Radiotherapy or Low Dose-rate Brachytherapy for Definitive Prostate Cancer Treatment.
- Mian OY, Abu-Gheida I, Kotecha R, Weller MA< Reddy CA, Kupelian PA, Ornstein MC, Gilligan TD, Garcia JA, Rini BI, Stephenson AJ, Klein EA, Shah C, Ciezki JP, Stephans KL, Tendulkar RD. Moderately hypofractionated radiotherapy for localized prostate cancer: Long-term outcomes for 854 consecutive patients treated over 10 years (70 Gy in 2.5 Gy/fraction). Accepted for poster presentation.
- 3. Ridner SH, Dietrich MS, Cowher MS, Taback B, McLaughlin S, Ajkay N, Boyages J, Koelmeyer L, DeSnyder SM, Wagner J, Abramason V, Moore A, Shah C. A Randomized Trial Evaluating Bioimpedance Spectroscopy versus Tape Measurement for the Prevention of Lymphedema following Treatment for Breast Cancer. Interim Analysis Accepted for oral presentation.

11th Annual International Symposium on Stereotactic Body Radiation Therapy and Stereotactic Radiosurgery, Orlando FL. February 22-24, 2019

- 1. Suh JH. Neoadjuvant radiation, post resection cavity SRS or WBRT: What is the best option?
- 2. Chao ST. Radiobiology of radiosurgery
- 3. Suh JH. Importance of integral dose
- 4. Suh JH. Moderator How I Treat
- 5. Chao ST. Chemotherapy vs SRS for brain metastases. Debate
- 6. Murphy ES. Pediatric Radiosurgery and SBRT
- 7. Chao ST. Moderator Multi-organ SBRT
- 8. Stephans KL. Liver SBRT: Technique and Treatment Planning
- 9. Woody N. SBRT for head and neck: indications and challenges

10. Stephans KL. Lung SBRT Planning, Delivery and Data

Cleveland Clinic Florida Cancer Center Grand Rounds, Weston FL. March 1, 2019

1. Suh JH. Contemporary management of brain metastases

7th Annual Multidisciplinary Head and Neck Cancer Update, Fort Lauderdale, FL, March 9, 2019

- 1. Woody NM. Multidisciplinary Management of Locally Advanced Paranasal Sinus Cancer
- 2. Koyfman SA. Management of Loco-regionally Recurrent Oropharynx Cancer
- 3. Koyfman SA. Challenges and Controversies in Managing Aggressive Skin Squamous Cell Cancers of Head & Neck
- 4. Greskovich J. Does Advanced Radiation Therapy Planning Techniques (IMRT-VMAT-Proton) Improve Quality of Life Outcomes?
- 5. Greskovich J. Risk Stratifying Early Stage Larynx Cancer
- 6. Greskovich J. Elderly/QOL Case Discussion Panel Moderator
- 7. Greskovich J. Is Dose De-escalated Radiation Ready for Prime Time in Favorable HPV-associated Oropharynx Cancer?

Grand Rounds, Department of Radiation Oncology, University of Miami, Miami FL, March 21, 2019

1. Videtic G. Sharpshooters: The Evolving Role of Single-Fraction Lung SBRT for Lung Cancer

Case Comprehensive Cancer Center Molecular Oncology Program Mini-Symposium, Cleveland, March 2019

1. Yu J. Drivers of Glioma Stem Cell Migration and Invasion

Society for Brain Mapping and Therapeutics, Los Angeles, CA, 3/2020

1. Yu J. Targeting Glioma Stem Cells

14th Annual Symposium on Contemporary issues in pituitary disease, Cleveland, OH. April 5, 2019.

1. Suh JH. Modern Radiation techniques for craniopharyngiomas

American Radium Society Meeting, Dana Point, CA, April 6-7, 2019

- 1. Murphy ES. Early Results from Neoadjuvant Dose Escalation Study for Large Brain Metastases
- 2. Chao ST. Panelist, Challenging Cases: CNS Tumors

Department of Palliative Medicine, CCF, April 8, 2019

1. Videtic G. The Healing-Ray-The Role of Radiation Therapy in Palliative Care

American Society of Breast Surgeons Annual Meeting. Dallas, TX. April 2019

1. Ridner SH, Dietrich MS, Cowher MS, Taback B, McLaughlin S, Ajkay N, Boyages J, Koelmeyer L, DeSnyder SM, Wagner J, Abramson V, Moore A, Shah C. Randomized Trial Evaluating Bioimpedance Spectroscopy versus Tape Measurement for the Prevention of Lymphedema following Treatment for Breast Cancer: Interim Analysis.

Cleveland Clinic Innovations and Quest Diagnostics Group Meeting, April 2019, Cleveland, OH

1. Mian O. Circulating cfDNA: A Minimally Invasive Cancer Biomarker

Taussig Cancer Center Grand Rounds: Cleveland, OH. April 16, 2019.

1. Chao ST. Spine Tumor Program

Visiting Professor lecture. Northwell Health, Lake Success, NY, April 17, 2019.

1. Tendulkar R. Post-Prostatectomy Radiation Therapy for Prostate Cancer

American Head and Neck Society, Austin, TX, May 1, 2019

1. Koyfman SA. Tumor Board Participant: HPV Associated Oropharynx Cancer

American Society of Breast Surgeons Annual Meeting, April 30-May 5, 2019

Ridner SH, Dietrich MS, Cowher MS, Taback B, McLaughlin S, Ajkay N, Boyages J, Koelmeyer L, DeSnyder SM, Wagner J, Abramson V, Moore A, Shah C. Randomized Trial Evaluating Bioimpedance Spectroscopy versus Tape Measurement for the Prevention of Lymphedema following Treatment for Breast Cancer: Interim Analysis. *Ann Surg Oncol* 2019:26:supplement. Oral presentation.

Cleveland Clinic Fairview Hospital Medicine Grand Rounds. May 16, 2019

1. Balagamwala E. Multidisciplinary Management of Spine Metastasis: Role of Spine Radiosurgery.

Radiological and Medical Physics Society (RAMPS) Spring Symposium, New York. May 17, 2019

1. Xia P. Using automatic tools to enhance workflow while improving quality and safety

International Conference on Brain Tumor Research and Therapy, South Carolina, USA, May 2020

1. Yu J.

Department of Radiation Oncology grand rounds. Medical College of Wisconsin. Milwaukee, WI. May 31, 2019.

1. Suh JH. Contemporary management of brain metastases.

Bladder Cancer Action Network (BCAN) Annual Patient Retreat, May 2019, Cleveland, OH

1. Mian O. Trimodality therapy for bladder preservation.

Cleveland Clinic IBD Master Class 2019, Cleveland, OH, May 31, 2019

1. Amarnath S. 4. Is Radiation Therapy in Rectal Cancer Taboo?

American Society for Clinical Oncology (ASCO), Chicago IL, June 2019

- 1. Yang K, Ward MC, Reddy CA, Burkey BB, Adelstein DJ, Koyfman SA. Nationwide treatment patterns of oropharyngeal cancer in the human papillomavirus era.
- 2. Sharrett, Shah, Nasr, Scharpf, Hong, Geiger, Koyfman, Joshi. Factors Associated with Recurrence and Death in Patients with Aggressive Hobnail Morphology Papillary Thyroid Carcinoma. Abstract accepted to ASCO 2019
- 3. Yu J. To Treat or Not to Treat: Nuances of Radiation Therapy for Low Grade Gliomas.

Visiting Professor lecture. University of Kentucky, Lexington, KY, June 7, 2019

1. Tendulkar R. Evolving Role of Radiation Therapy for Metastatic Prostate Cancer

University of Tel Aviv, Israel June 10, 2019

1. Scott J. Making Genomic Radiation Therapy a Reality

American Brachytherapy Society. Miami, FL. June 13-15, 2019

1. Shah C. Breast radiotherapy and reconstruction.

ISRS Congress, Rio de Janeiro, Brazil. June 10-13, 2019

- 1. Neyman G, Qi P, Yu J, Murphy E, Barnett G, Suh J, Chao S. Assessment of difference in dose volume histogram bin calculation for the new version of Gamma Knife treatment software
- 2. Neyman G. Dose controversy in Gamma Knife Radiosurgery
- 3. Suh JH. Role of liquid biopsy in stereotactic radiosurgery and SBRT.
- 4. Chao ST. Intracranial SRS: Clinical Indication
- 5. Chao ST. Advancements of Immunotherapy for GBMs.
- 6. Chao ST. ISRS 2019 Review: Malignant Tumors
- 7. Murphy E, Yang K, Suh J, Yu J, Schilero C, Mohammadi A, Stevens G, Angelov L, Vogelbaum M, Barnett G, Neyman G, Chao S. Safety and efficacy of dose escalation for neoadjuvant stereotactic radiosurgery for large brain metastases: results from a prospective trial
- 8. Stevens G, Angelov L, Chao S, Neyman G, Murphy E, Flak D, Suh J. Initial experience using a bolus skin-equivalent for calvarial metastases and skull defects using the Leksell Gamma Knife ICON mask based system: The Cleveland Clinic Experience.

10th Annual Atlantic Radiotherapy Conference, Halifax Nova Scotia, Canada, June 13, 2019

1. Videtic G. Eshwar Kumar Lecture - Sharpshooters: The Evolving Role of Single-Fraction Lung SBRT for Early Stage Lung Cancer

19th ICCR Conference, Montreal, QC, Canada, June 16-20, 2019

1. Guo B, Xia P. Head and Neck Deformable Registration by Physical Modeling of Patient Posture Change.

Case Comprehensive Cancer Center, Cancer Stem Cell Working Group Mini-Symposium, Cleveland OH, June 2019

1. Yu J. Glioma Stem Cells in Different Niches

AAPM Annual Meeting 2019, San Antonio TX, July 14-18; Abstracts

- 1. Cazoulat G, McCulloch M, Bahig H, Elgohari B, Elhalawani H, Mohamed AS, Fuller CD, Brock KK. Composition of Deformation Vector Fields for Dose Mapping During Head and Neck Adaptive Radiotherapy.
- 2. Ger R, Zhou S, Mackin D, Elhalawani H, Elgohari B, [...[, Court L. Harmonizing Imaging Protocols: Impact on Radiomics Survival Prediction in Large Patient Cohorts.
- 3. Guo B. Practical Scripting in MIM and Pinnacle. SAM Invited Speaker

- 4. Guo B, Xia P. Delineating ITV From 4DCT with Irregular Breathing
- 5. Kolar M, Ouyang Z, LaHurd D, browne Cui T, Murray E, Joshi N, Greskovich J, Koyfman S, Xia P. Quantitative Assessment of Head and Neck Treatment Plan Quality Using Organ Dose Prediction Models.
- 6. Kuzmin G, Abazeed M, Kolar M, Magnelli A, Xia P, Balik S. Improving Pancreas SBRT Treatment Planning with PlanIQ
- 7. Ma T, Guo B, Balik S, Qi P, Magnelli A, Stephans K, Videtic G, Zhuang T. Does Motion Interplay Affect Tumor Coverage in IMRT and VMAT Lung SBRT? A 4D Dosimetry Study Using Dynamic Virtual Patient Model
- 8. McCulloch MM, Cazoulat G, Ford AC, Polan DF, Elgohari BA, Elhalawani H, [...], Brock KK. Biomechanical Modeling of Dose-Induced Volumetric Changes of the Parotid Glands for Deformable Image Registration.
- 9. Ouyang Z, Zhuang T, Kolar M, Marwaha G, Videtic G, Stephans K, Xia P. Correlation of Lung SBRT Autoplans with Organ Dose Prediction. e-poster
- 10. Ouyang Z, Murray E, Xia P, Shah C, Cherian S, Tendulkar R, Manyam B, Svatos M, Guo B. Dosimetry Verification for the AeroForm Tissue Expander Breast Implant
- 11. Qi P, Balik S, Magnelli A, Zhuang T, Stephans K, Videtic G. Experience in Management of Implanted Cardiovascular Devices in Stereotactic Body Radiotherapy of Lung Cancer
- 12. Qiu, Lei. Auto Segmentation of Male Pelvis on CBCT Using 3D U-Net.
- 13. Rhee DJ, Cardenas C, Elhalawani H, McCarroll R, Zhang L, Yang J, Beadle B, Court L. Automatic detection of contouring errors using convolutional neural networks.
- 14. Rigaud B, McCulloch M, Mohamed AS, Volpe S, Elhalawani H, Bahig H, Svensson S, Cazoulat G, Fuller CD, Brock KK. Biomechanical Modeling of the Neck Flexion Using Commercial Radiotherapy Treatment Planning System.
- 15. Sutlief S, Huang Z, Xia P. Acquiring Treatment Planning Skills Is Important for Medical Physicists. Invited Speaker Presentation
- 16. Xia P, Yu N, Murray E, Meier T, Barrett P, LaHurd D, Chao S, Suh J. Using Quantitative Data to Improve and Maintain Metrics of Quality and Safety in Radiation Therapy. e-poster
- 17. Xia P. Acquiring Treatment Planning Skills Is Important for Medical Physicists. Invited speaker.
- 18. Yeom Y, Kuzmin G, Griffin K, Mille M, Polf J, Langner U, Jung J, Lee C, Shin J, Ellis D, Lee C. Influence of Proton Spot Properties On Patient Dose Reconstructions in Pencil Beam Scanning Treatment
- 19. Yu N, LaHurd D, Tom M, Murray E, Joshi N, Woody N, Koyfman S. Improving Patient Setup Through the Reduction of IGRT Rejections for HN Patients. e-poster

Cleveland Clinic Cholangiocarcinoma Symposium, Cleveland, OH. 7/12/19

1. Stephans K. The Evolution of Targeted Radiation in Cholangiocarcinoma

ISEEC, Hinxton, England July 15, 2019

1. Scott J. Counterdiabatic driving as a strategy to control the timescales of evolution.

Cancer Research UK, ITN CONTRA, July 2019

1. Scott J. Understanding the evolution of drug resistance in cancer and pathogens: timescales, trajectories and model.

Society for Mathematical Biology Annual Meeting, University of Montreal, Montreal, Canada July 22, 2019

1. Scott JG. Controlling evolution with mathematics: timescales, trajectories and model.

2019 Society for Mathematical Biology Annual Meeting, Montreal, Canada, July 22-26

1. Hormuth DA, Elhalawani H, Elliott A, Chung C, Yankeelov T. Patient-specific, predictive modeling of the response to chemoradiation via MRI.

Society for Neuro-Oncology (SNO) Brain Metastases, New York NY, August 16-17, 2019

- 1. Tom MC, Routman DM, Laack NN, Frechette K, Park DYJ, Wei W, Leyrer CM, Peereboom DM, Ahluwalia MS, Chao ST, Suh JH, Murphy ES. Multi-institutional analysis of high-risk WHO grade II oligodendroglioma treated with adjuvant radiotherapy plus temozolomide (TMZ) versus procarbazine, lomustine, and vincristine (PCV). Accepted as E-TALK.
- 2. Ward MC, Prabhu RS, Asher AL, Wait SD, Sumrall AL, Shah C, Burri SH. Economic Implications of Preoperative versus Postoperative Stereotactic Radiosurgery for Brain Metastases. Poster.
- 3. Yang K, Murphy E. Neoadjuvant Radiosurgery for Large Brain Metastases
- 4. Suh JH. Discussant of radiation oncology abstracts.

ASTRO PRO Tract Head & Neck Cancer Education Session, September 15, 2019

1. Koyfman S, Takiar V, Siddiqui F. Current Clinical Cases in Head & Neck Cancer

ASTRO e-contouring. ASTRO Annual Meeting, Chicago IL, September 15, 2019

1. Videtic G. Oligometastatic SBRT- Lung.

ASTRO Abstracts 2019, ASTRO Annual Meeting, Chicago IL, September 16-18, 2019

- 4. Amarnath S, et al. Toxicity and Efficacy Outcomes of Preoperative Pelvic Radiation Therapy in Patients with Inflammatory Bowel Disease and Rectal Cancer. Oral
- Balagamwala EH, Sahgal A, Wei W, Campbell M, Reddy CA, Angelov L, Suh JH, Magnelli A, Yang K, Mohammadi AM, Chao ST. Multi-institutional validation of recursive partitioning analysis for overall survival in patients undergoing spine radiosurgery for spine metastasis. Poster
- 6. Broughman J, Xiong D, Miller KR, Contrera K, Prendes B, Lamarre E, Ku J, Burkey BB, Woody NM, Joshi NP, Adelstein DJ, Geiger JL, Frenkel CH, Moeller BJ, Milas ZL, Brickman DS, Sumrall AL, Carrizosa D, Koyfman SA, Ward MC. Patient Selection for De-Escalated Radiotherapy for Early-stage HPV+ Oropharynx Cancer Can be Improved by Considering Smoking Cessation: A Multi-Institution Analysis. Poster
- 7. Campbell S, Magnelli A, Murphy ES, Shah CS, Hamilton B, Majhail N, Sekeres M, Cherian S. Partial Transmission Kidney Blocks to Reduce Radiation Nephropathy in Patients Receiving Myeloablative Total Body Irradiation. Poster
- 8. Campbell S, Qi P, Reddy CA, Xia P, Mian OY, Stephans KL, Tendulkar RD. Simultaneous Pelvic Lymph Node Irradiation with Hypofractionated Prostate Radiotherapy for High Risk Prostate Cancer. Rejected
- 9. Campbell S, Agrawal S, Tom MC, Efstathiou JA, Zietman AL, Michalski JM, Abramowitz MC, Pollack A, Spratt DE, Hearn JWD, Stephans KL, Tendulkar RD. Impact of Post-Prostatectomy Prostate Specific Antigen (PSA) Kinetics on Outcomes of Salvage Radiotherapy. Oral
- 10. Ciezki J, Reddy CA, Mian O, Tendulkar RD, Ulchaker J, Tom M, Smile T, Zhang RX, Angermeier K, Campbell S, Klein EA. A Comparison between External Beam Radiotherapy and Low Dose-Rate Brachytherapy for Definitive Treatment of Gleason 9 & 10 (ISUP 5) Prostate Cancer. Poster
- 11. Elgohari B, Luciani T, Elhalawani H, Mohamed AS, Canahuate G, Vock D, Fuller CD, Marai GE. Correlating Toxicity Outcomes with Spatial Patterns of Lymph Node Metastasis for Oropharyngeal Cancer Patients
- 12. Elgohari B, Wentzel A, Hanula P, Luciani T, Elhalawani H, Cardenas CE, [xxx], Fuller CD, Marai GE. Cohort-Based Spatial Similarity Can Predict Radiotherapy Dose Distribution
- 13. Elhalawani H, Jin Y, Li T, Randall J, Mahajan A, Mohamed A, Elliott A, Anderson B, Landry L, Zhu H, Fuller C, Chung C. Longitudinal and Dose Dependent Analysis on White Matter Injury in Glioblastoma Radiation Therapy. Oral
- 14. Elhalawani H, He R, Yamazaki T, Gunderson AJ, Phillips M, McCarty K, McCormick M, Cochran D, Mohamed AS, Fuller CD, Gough M, Crittenden MR, Young KH. Multiparametric MRI Measures Correlate with Treatment Response and CD8 T Cell Infiltrate in Phase II Study of Tgfβri Inhibitor with Chemoradiation in Locally Advanced Rectal Cancer
- 15. Elhalawani H, Mackin D, Elgohari B, Mohamed A, Volpe S, Yang P, Stieb S, Sikora A, Sandulache V, Lai S, Phan J, Morrison W, Gunn G, Rosenthal D, Garden A, Court L, Fuller C. Impact of Human Papillomavirus Infection and Tobacco Exposure On Oropharyngeal Squamous Cell Carcinoma Biology From A Radiomics Perspective. Poster
- 16. Elhalawani H, Mohamed A, Elgohari B, Lin T, Sikora A, Lai S, Phan J, Morrison W, Gunn G, Rosenthal D, Garden A, Fuller C, Sandulache V. Tobacco Exposure As a Major Modifier of Oncologic Outcomes in Human Papillomavirus Mediated Oropharyngeal Squamous Cell Carcinoma. Poster
- 17. Fleming C, Ward MC, Woody NM, Joshi NP, Greskovich J, Rybicki L, Xiong D, Contrera K, Ku J, Prendes B, Lamarre E, Lorenz R, Scharpf J, Burkey BB, Geiger JL, Adelstein DJ, Koyfman SA. Pre-treatment factors predictive of distant recurrence after definitive treatment of HPV associated oropharyngeal cancers. Poster
- 18. Fleming C, Ward MC, Woody NM, Joshi NP, Greskovich J, Rybicki L, Xiong D, Contrera K, Ku J, Prendes B, Lamarre E, Lorenz R, Scharpf J, Burkey BB, Geiger JL, Adelstein DJ, Koyfman SA. Factors predictive of overall survival in metastatic HPV+ oropharyngeal cancer: A multi-institutional study. Poster
- 19. Fleming C, Sittenfeld S, Woody NM, Kim A, Rybicki L, Menon N, Romero Marrero C, Aucejo F, Stephans K. Downstaging of Hepatocellular Carcinoma outside Milan criteria using SBRT. Poster
- 20. Fleming CW, Stephans KL, Broughman J, Rybicki L, Ahmad U, Videtic G. Outcomes after SBRT for inoperable early stage lung cancers arising in organ transplant patients. Poster
- 21. Ghanem A, Schymick M, Woody N, Joshi N, Geiger J, Tsai CJ, Dunlap N, Liu H, Burkey B, Lamarre E, Ku J, Scharpf J, Caudell J, Porceddu S, Lee N, Adelstein D, Koyfman S, Siddiqui F. Influence of Treatment Package Time on Outcomes in High-Risk Oral Cavity Carcinoma in Patients Receiving Adjuvant Radiation and Concurrent Systemic Therapy: A Multi-Institutional Collaborative Study. Poster
- 22. Greskovich, J, Jaen, G, Woody, NM, Wilkinson, A. Low Rates of Endoesophageal HDR Brachytherapy Toxicity: Long Term Results of a 3-Tube Technique in De Novo and Recurrent, Stage I, Non-surgical Patients. Poster
- 23. Guo B, Tendulkar RD, Stephans KL, Mian OY, Xia P. Monitoring intra-fraction prostate motion using KV triggered imaging during SBRT. Poster
- 24. Jin Y, Randall JW, Elhalawani H, Elliott AM, Anderson BM, Landry L, Mohamed AS, Fuller CD, Chung C. Evaluation of Serial Diffusion Tensor Imaging to Reveal Subclinical Tumor Prior to Detection on Anatomical Imaging in Patients with Glioblastoma
- 25. Karimi AM, Tom MC, Obi E, Tendulkar RD, Xia P, Cherian S, Suarez E, Naik M, Shah CS. Improvement in Cardiac Dosimetry by Optimizing Heart-Sparing Breast Radiotherapy. Poster
- 26. Kiser K, Meheissen MAM, Mohamed AS, Kamal M, Ng SP, Elhalawani H, Jethanandani A, He R, [...], Fuller CD. Quality Assessment of Commercially Available MRI-CT Deformable and Rigid Registration Algorithms
- 27. Kishan AU, Wong JK, Romero T, Grogan T, Tendulkar RD, Reddy C, Spratt DE, Levin-Epstein R, Wedde TB, Lilleby WA, Merrick GS, Stock RG, Krauss D, Tran PT, DeWeese T, Demanes DJ, Steinberg ML, King CR, Elashoff D, Horwitz EM.

- Radical Prostatectomy, External Beam Radiotherapy, or External Beam Radiotherapy With Brachytherapy Boost: Comparison of Outcomes in Multi-Institutional Analysis of 4,090 Patients with High-Risk Prostate Cancer. Oral
- 28. LaHurd D, Yu N, Kolar M, Murray EJ, Meier T, Chao ST, Suh JH, Xia P. Using Automatic Plan Consistency Check (APCC) to Reduce Errors in Treatment Plans. Poster
- 29. Lee MY, Chao ST, Suh JH, Angelov L, Xia P, Balik S, Magnelli A, Balagamwala EH. Fractionated Spine Stereotactic Body Radiotherapy for Treatment of Primary and Metastatic Sarcoma. Poster
- 30. Lee MY, Ouyang Z, LaHurd D, Xia P, Chao ST, Suh JH, Angelov L, Magnelli A, Balik S, Balagamwala EH. A Volumetric Dosimetry Analysis of Vertebral Body Fracture Risk after Spine Stereotactic Radiosurgery. Oral
- 31. Levin-Epstein R, Kishan A, Steinberg M, King C, Ciezki J, Demanes DJ, Chu F, Sandler KA...et al. Clinical outcomes among Patients with Radiorecurrent Gleason Grade Group 5 Prostate Cancer: Impact of Initial Treatment Strategy. Poster
- 32. Lou B, Doken S, Zhuang T, Wingerter D, Mistry N, Ladic L, Kamen A, Abazeed M. An Image-Based Framework for Individualizing Radiotherapy Dose. Oral
- 33. Majkszak DM, Tendulkar RD, Dorfmeyer AA, Shah CS. Technical Perspective on Novel Accelerated Partial Breast Irradiation Technique Delivered with IMRT and Online Image Guidance. Poster
- 34. Murphy ES, Yang K, Suh JH, Yu J, Schilero C, Mohammadi A, Stevens G, Angelov L, Vogelbaum M, Barnett G, Neyman G, Chao ST. Prospective Phase I Dose Escalation Study for Neoadjuvant Radiosurgery for Large Brain Metastases. Oral
- 35. Obi E, Tom M, Obi B, Cherian S, Tendulkar R, Shah C. Initial outcomes with an Image-Guided Five Fraction Accelerated Partial Breast Irradiation Regimen Delivered with IMRT. Poster
- 36. Park D, Tom M, Wei W, Leyrer CM, Chao ST, Yu JS, Suh JH, Stevens G, Peereboom DM, Ahluwalia MS, Murphy ES. Quality of Life following Concurrent Radiotherapy and Temozolomide for Adult Patients with Low Grade Glioma. Poster
- 37. Parsai S, Sedor G, Scott JG, Zahler S, Zhuang T, Qi P, Murphy ES. Multi-Site SBRT for Pediatric, Adolescent, and Young Adult Patients with Metastatic Sarcoma: Early Outcomes and Safety Data. Oral
- 38. Parsai S, Lawrenz J, Kilpatrick S, Rubin B, Gray M, Campbell S, Mesko N, Nystrom L, Shah CS, Scott JG. Early Outcomes of Preoperative 5-fraction Radiation Therapy for Soft Tissue Sarcoma with Immediate Resection. Poster
- 39. Qiao-Guan G, Murphy E, Suh JH, Barnett GH, Mohammadi A, Angelov L, Stevens GHJ, Smolenski K, Yu J, Neyman G, Chao ST. Dose escalation for larger brain metastases: A Phase I Study. Poster
- 40. Scott JG, Sedor G, Peacock J, Kattan MW, Waller AF, Grass D, Mellon EA, Thapa R, Schell MC, Poppen S, Andl G, Eschrich SA, Dilling TJ, Dalton W, Harrison LB, Fox T, Torres-Roca JF. Quantifying Inefficiencies in Empiric Radiation Dosing: The Clinical Cost of Ignoring Biological Heterogeneity. Mini Oral
- 41. Sedor G, Torres-Roca JF, Abazeed M, Scott JG. Classification of Radiosensitivity Index by Gaussian Mixture Modelling to Inform Radiotherapy Dose and Discover Disease Subclassifications. Poster
- 42. Sedor G, Torres-Roca JF, Kattan MW, Scott JG. A Generalizable Competing Hazards Model of Radiation Associated Outcome Assuming Biological Heterogeneity. Poster
- 43. Sharrett J, Sanjay, Shah CS, Nasr, Scharpf, Hong, Geiger, Koyfman S, Joshi NP. Gender Differences in Clinical Presentation and Treatment Outcomes in Aggressive Tall Cell Papillary Thyroid Carcinoma: a large, single institution experience. Poster
- 44. Sharrett J, Sanjay, Shah CS, Nasr, Scharpf, Hong, Geiger, Koyfman S, Joshi NP. Factors Associated with Recurrence and Death in Patients with Aggressive Tall Cell Papillary thyroid Cancer: a large, single institutional series. Poster
- 45. Sharrett J, Shah CS, Murphy ES, Hill, Pohlman, Jagadeesh, Dean, Garcia, Cherian S. Treatment Outcomes and Patterns of Failure in High Grade Lymphoma of the Thyroid Following Combined Modality Therapy: Single Institution Series. Poster
- 46. Sittenfeld S, Pham Y, Reddy CA, Obi E, Kruse M, Al-Hilli Z, Cherian S, Shah CS, Tendulkar RD. Ten Year Outcomes of Locoregional and Distant Recurrence for T1-2N1 Breast Cancer With or Without Post-Mastectomy Radiotherapy. Poster
- 47. Smile T, Tom M, Reddy C, Zhang R, Stephans K, Ciezki J, Mian O, Tendulkar R. Evaluating the 2018 NCCN Classification System for Intermediate-risk Prostate Cancer Patients Undergoing External-beam Radiotherapy. Poster
- 48. Stieb S, Mohamed AS, Elgohari B, Elhalawani H, Engeseth GM, Deshpande TS, Reddy JP, Phan J, Morrison WH, Rosenthal DI, Garden AS, Frank SJ, Gunn GB, Fuller CD. Implementation of a Delineation Guideline for Dorsal Tongue Mucosa and ROI-specific Analysis of Dose-related Dysgeusia
- 49. Tom M, Reddy CA, Smile T, Zhang RX, Ciezki JP, Stephans KL, Mian OY, Klein EA, Campbell S, Ulchaker J, Angermeier K, Tendulkar RD. Validation of the 2018 NCCN Prostate Cancer Risk Classification among 2,715 Patients Treated with Low Dose Rate I-125 Brachytherapy. Poster
- 50. Tom M, Park DYJ, Wei W, Leyrer CM, Yang K, Jia X, Varra V, Yu JS, Chao ST, Suh JH, Vogelbaum MA, Barnett GH, Stevens G, Peereboom D, Ahluwalia M, Murphy ES. Malignant Transformation of Adult Low Grade Glioma: Risk Factors and Outcomes in the Molecular Era. Oral
- 51. Tom M, Nguyen JK, Luciano R, Mian OY, Stephans KL, Ciezki JP, Smile T, Wei W, McKenney J, Magi-Galluzzi C, Tendulkar RD. Impact of Cribriform Pattern 4 and Intraductal Carcinoma on Gleason 7 Prostate Cancer Treated with External Beam Radiotherapy. Poster
- 52. Wang J, Yang P, Zhao Y, Elhalawani H, Liu R, Zhu H, Mohamed AS, Fuller CD. A Predictive model of radiation-related fibrosis based on radiomic features of Magnetic Resonance Imaging
- 53. Xakaryehi L, Xia P, Koyfman S, Woody NM, Joshi NP, Guo B. Incidence and dosimetric impact of minor and observer contouring errors for head and neck. Poster

- 54. Yang K, Ward MC, Juloori A, Joshi NP, Woody NM, Reddy CA, Burkey BB, Scharpf J, Lorenz RR, Prendes B, Lamarre E, Ku J, Geiger JL, Adelstein DJ, Koyfman S. Adjuvant Radiation for Pathological N1 Patients with Oral Cavity Squamous Cell Carcinoma after Adeuate Neck Dissection. Poster
- 55. Yang K, Wang X, Kim LJY, Mack SC, Bao S, Rich JN. Targeting Metabolic Reprogramming to Radiosensitize Glioblastoma Stem Cells. Oral
- 56. Yard B, Petty A, Castrillon J, Abazeed M. The Radiogenomic Atlas: Systematic Charting of Genetic Variants That Determine Sensitivity to Radiation. Oral
- 57. Zhao Y, Yang P, Elhalawani H, Mohamed AS, Jin Y, Jin H, Shi Y, Wang H, Fuller CD. The Role of Immunotherapy in Nasopharyngeal Carcinoma in the Future: Evidence from the Era of Conventional Radiotherapy

Medical College of Virgina MD/PhD Program Annual Retreat, Sept 23 2019, Richmond, VA

1. Mian O. Invited alumni speaker

International Society of Limb Salvage, Athens, Greece, September 2019

1. Nystrom L, Mesko N, Lawrenz J, Rubin B, Kilpatrick S, Parsai S, Shah C, Scott J. Early outcomes of soft tissue sarcoma treated with preoperative hypofractionated radiation and immediate resection.

American Brain Tumor Association (ABTA) AARN Annual Meeting, Chicago IL, September 2019

1. Yu, J. Common Scenarios in Brain Tumor Management.

Artificial intelligence in Oncology. Cleveland, OH Oct 2019

1. Yu J. Clinical impact of artificial intelligence in oncology

Department of Radiation Oncology Grand Rounds, MD Anderson Cancer Center, Houston, TX, 10/2020

1. Tom MC. PET Imaging in the Precision Management of Brain Metastases.

Musculoskeletal Tumor Society, Portland OR, October 2-4, 2019

1. Parsai S, Lawrenz J, Kilpatrick S, Rubin B, Gray M, Campbell S, Mesko N, Nystrom L, Shah CS, Scott JG. Early Outcomes of Preoperative 5-fraction Radiation Therapy for Soft Tissue Sarcoma with Immediate Resection. Oral Abstract

Seymour Levitt lectureship at University of Minnesota. Oct 11, 2019.

1. Suh JH. Contemporary management of brain metastases.

6th Annual Multidisciplinary Colorectal Oncology Course, Cleveland Clinic Foundation, Naples, FL, October 19, 2019

- 1. Amarnath S. Not to be Overlooked: Sexual Health after Cancer Treatment.
- 2. Amarnath S. 2. Survivorship Cases, Moderator and Discussant

Medical Innovation Summit, Cleveland, OH Oct 21-23, 2019

- 1. Shah C. Panel member for Advancements in Radiation Therapy.
- 2. Suh J. Moderator for Advancements in Radiation Therapy.

AAPM Penn-Ohio Chapter meeting, Mayfield Height, OH. Oct 26, 2019

1. Xia P. Using Automation to improve clinical workflow.

Case Western Reserve University, Department of Nutrition, Cleveland OH, November 2019

1. Yu J. Effect of Hypoxia on Glioma Stem Cells

New approaches to whole-brain radiation therapy. 21th Annual Brain Tumor Update and 10th Annual International Symposium on Long-term Control of Metastases to the Brain and Spine. Las Vegas, NV. Nov 2-3, 2019

- 1. Suh JH. New approaches to whole-brain radiation therapy
- 2. Murphy E. Debate: Neoadjuvant Radiosurgery vs. Adjuvant Radiosurgery for Brain Metastases
- 3. Chao ST. Debate: 4-pi LINAC Radiosurgery vs Cobalt-60 Based Radiosurgery for Multiple Brain Metastases
- 4. Chao ST. Radiation necrosis
- 5. Chao ST. Updates on Radiation Therapy for Brain and Spine Metastases (ABTA 2019 Brain Tumor)
- 6. Murphy E. Debate: Radiosurgery vs. Surgery for Recurrent Pituitary Tumors
- 7. Murphy E. Debate Radiosurgery vs. Surgery for Recurrent Pituitary Tumors

International Stereotactic Radiosurgery Society "Pediatric SRS and SBRT" One hour webinar - November 06, 2019

1. Murphy E. Pediatric SRS and SBRT

21st Annual Best of Radiation Oncology, Independence, OH. Nov 9, 2019

- 1. Tendulkar R. Updates in GU cancers.
- 2. Balagamwala E. Updates in GI cancers
- 3. Woody N. Updates in Head and Neck cancers
- 4. Stephans K. Updates in Lung cancers

Society for Neuro-Oncology (SNO) Annual Meeting, Phoenix, AZ, 11/2019.

1. Tom MC, Routman DM, Laack NN, Frechette K, Park DYJ, Wei W, Leyrer CM, Peereboom D, Ahluwalia M, Chao ST, Suh JH, Murphy ES. Multi-institutional analysis of high-risk WHO grade II oligodendroglioma treated with adjuvant radiotherapy plus temozolomide (TMZ) versus procarbazine, lomustine, and vincristine (PCV).

Radiation oncology grand rounds. Northwell. Dec 5, 2019

1. Suh JH. Contemporary management of brain metastases

CTRC-AARC San Antonio Breast Cancer Symposium, San Antonio, Texas, 12/2019

1. Ridner SH, Dietrich MS, Shah C, Vicini F. Factors associated with triggering events on the PREVENT trial at 2 years post-operatively.

Cancer Drug Discovery and Resistance Mini-Symposium, Cleveland, OH, 12/2019

1. Yu J. Targeting Glioma Stem Cell Vulnerabilities

GRANTS AWARDED:

- 1. Abazeed M (PI). Precision targeting of therapeutic resistance in non-small cell lung cancer. NIH KL2 Career Development Award. 07/01/2015 06/30/2019. \$425,000
- 2. Abazeed M (PI). Center of Excellence for Precision Radiotherapy. 05/01/2017-04/30/2020. \$675,000
- 3. Abazeed M (PI). Targeting the Achilles' shield of TNBC by androgen blockade. ASCO Conquer Cancer Foundation. 07/01/2017-06/30/2020. \$450,000
- 4. Abazeed M (PI). Cancer avatars, hype or hope? VeloSano Impact Award. 7/01/2016-06/30/2019. \$450,000
- Abazeed M (PI). Phase II Study of IMRT Re-irradiation with concurrent/adjuvant Nivolumab in locally recurrent curable squamous cell carcinoma of the head and neck. Pathology &Translational Research Bristol-Myers Squibb \$235,000 04/01/2017-06/30/2019.
- 6. Abazeed M (PI). Ameliorating treatment resistance by selective subclonal depopulation in lung adenocarcinoma. ALA Lung Cancer Discover Award (LCD-565365). 7/1/2018-6/30/2019. \$100,000
- 7. Abazeed M. (PI) A biomarker-driven strategy to guide the use of radiotherapy in non-small cell lung cancer. NIH/NCI RO1 CA222294-01A1. \$2,137,000. 07/01/2018-07/01/2023
- 8. Abazeed M. (PI). A biomarker-driven strategy to guide the use of radiotherapy in non-small cell lung cancer. NIH/NCI R37 CA222294-01A1. \$900,000. 07/01/2023-07/01/2025
- 9. Almasan A (PI). Therapeutic resistance in leukemic cells: targeting BCL-2 family and autophagy. RO1 CA184137. 9/25/15-9/25/20. \$1,812,845
- 10. Almasan A. (PI). Molecular Oncology (MO) research program. NCI (NIH) 2P30CA043703-28. 10/05/2018 3/31/2019. \$46,272
- 11. Almasan A. (co-PI-10%). Center of Excellence in Lymphoid Malignancies Research. 04/2018 03/2021. \$300,000. Provide \$31,000
- 12. Amarnath S. (co-PI). Neoadjuvant Immunotherapy in Rectal Cancer: A Pilot Study Examining the Safety and Feasibility of PD-1 Blockade in Rectal Cancer. VeloSano 2019 Pilot Award Grant Recipient \$100,000
- 13. Campbell S. Awarded \$750 Case Comprehensive Cancer Center, Office of Cancer Training, Education, and Research; Trainee Travel Award, ASTRO Chicago, IL, September 2019

- Harr B, Woody N, Joshi N, Campbell S, Koyfman S. Caregiver Catalyst Award "Use of a Pen-Tablet User-Input Device to Improve Quality of Head and Neck Radiation Oncology Contouring." AF2019015 Funding Period: July 1, 2019-June 30, 2020. \$9,756
- 15. Koyfman S (Co-PI- 5%;PI: Anant Madabhushu, Ph.D.) Quantitative Histomorphometric Risk Classifier (QuHbIC) in HPV + Oropharyngeal Carcinoma. 3/8/18-2/28/23. R01CA220581-01. \$3,149,529
- 16. Manyam B. NRG Oncology/RTOG/ACT New Investigator Travel Award Recipient, Phoenix AZ 2019. \$1,000.
- 17. Mian O (Co-investigator). Circulating cell free tumor DNA as a biomarker of therapeutic response in hepatocellular carcinoma. \$20,000 (2018-2020)
- 18. Mian O (PI). Establish a shared patient derived xenograft and organoid biobank for urothelial cancer. Case Comprehensive Cancer Center GU Pilot. 3/1/2017-3/1/2018. \$75,000
- 19. Mian O (PI) Prospective validation and functional characterization of a gene expression signature for identification and risk stratification of small cell (neuronal type) bladder cancer. VeloSano Grant 3/1/18-3/1/19. \$100,000
- Mian O. Targeting HSD3B1-Associated Extragonadal Androgen Biosynthesis to Sensitize Lethal Prostate Cancer. Department of Defense Office of the Congressionally Directed Medical Research Programs (DCMRP), Prostate Cancer Research Program. 5/15/18-5/14/22. \$816,400
- 21. Mian O. RES513870 MBD2 as a novel therapeutic target in TET2 deficient cancer. Sponsor: CWRU Co-Laboratories Pilot AwardOriginator of Funds: NIH 2P30CA043703. 2/1/2019 3/31/2020 \$120,000
- 22. Mian O. L30 CA220908: NIH Loan Repayment Program, National Cancer Institute (NIH/NCI) 7/1/2017 6/30/2020 LRP Program. \$75K / 2 years, renewal Award: 35K / 1 year
- 23. Parsai, S. Temporally Feathered Intensity Modulated Radiation Therapy: Clinical Implementation of Techniques to Reduce Normal Tissue Toxicity. RPC 303, \$25,000. (notified of approval 5/30/20, now extended through 2020)
- 24. Qi P. New era for SBRT lung and liver patient setup: IGRT with 4D-CBCT. Varian grant for 4D-CBCT research, 1/1/19-12/31/21. \$74,000
- 25. Scott J. Charitable Donation from Carson Sarcoma Foundation. \$12,500
- 26. Scott J. K12 CA076917 award. 7/1/18-6/30/21. \$390,000.
- 27. Scott J. Construction of a morbidostat for mammalian cells to study temporal genomics during the evolution of resistance. VeloSano research grant. 4/1/2018 06/30/2019. \$100,000
- 28. Scott J. Sarcoma Research Foundation 06/01/2019 05/31/2020 \$50,000
- 29. Scott J. R01 CA244613-01 Exploiting Ecology and Evolution to Prevent Therapy Resistance in EGFR-Driven Lung Cancer 12/01/2019 11/30/2024 NIH/NCI \$331,808 annual direct cost
- 30. Shah C. Value of Time to Treatment in Breast Cancer. Brander Beacons. 7/1/2019-Present. \$25,000
- 31. Shah C. Evaluating the Cost-Effectiveness of Image Guided Stereotactic Body Radiation Therapy. 9/16/2016 to 12/31/19. \$75,000.
- 32. Shah C. Assessing the Impact of the Microbiome on Breast Cancer Radiotherapy Toxicity. Breast Programming. 9/2018-present. \$30,000
- 33. Shah C. Prospective Registry with VeraForm Tissue Marker to Deliver Partial Breast Irradiation. Breast Programming. \$10,000
- 34. Shah C. DCISionRT registry. 12/2019- present. \$11,850.
- 35. Shah C. Triumph-T PI. Cianna Medical. 1/2017-12/2019. \$30,000
- 36. Shah C. Surface imaging in breast cancer technology. VisionRT. 11/2006-11/2019. \$50,000.
- 37. Stephans K. DFCI 1Y17-Experimental Therapeutics of Anti-Cancer Agents with Phase 1 Emphasis. \$ 16,264

- 38. Suh J. (2% effort) LAP grant U10CA180853 LAPS grant, 3/1/18-2/28/19. \$1,187,291 (\$4000/pt enrolled)
- 39. Tom M. A Prospective Pilot to Evaluate the Diagnostic Assessment of 18F-Fluciclovine Positron Emission Tomography to Distinguish Radiation Necrosis from Tumor Progression Following Stereotactic Radiosurgery for Brain Metastases. RPC 326. \$25,000. September 2018.
- 40. Tom M. Awarded \$750 Case Comprehensive Cancer Center, Office of Cancer Training, Education, and Research; Trainee Travel Award, ASTRO Chicago, IL, September 2019
- 41. Xia P. Optimizer Project-Exhibit B-033. Philips Medical Systems, 8/1/2015-3/1/19. \$115,000
- 42. Yu JS (PI). Hypoxia Regulates Notch Turnover in Glioma Stem Cells Through Vasorin. R01NS094199 NIH/NINDS 9/30/15-7/31/20. \$1,730,000 (\$218,750/year)
- 43. Yu JS (PI). Selective Targeting of Glioma Stem Cells Through Sema3C/PlexinD1. R01NS092641. NIH/NINDS. 7/1/16 3/31/21. \$1,730,000 (\$218,750/year)
- 44. Yu JS (Co-Investigator 5%). Bao (PI). Glioblastoma Stem Cell-Derived Pericytes and Cancer Invasion. R01NS091080. NIH/NINDS. 7/15/16 4/30/21. \$1,730,000 (\$218,750/year) 0.6 calendar
- 45. Yu JS (Co-Investigator 5%). Bao (PI). Functional Inhibition of Deubiquitylase HAUSP to Disrupt Glioblastoma Stem Cells. R01CA184090 NIH/NCI. 4/1/15-3/31/20. \$1,800,000 (\$228,750/year) 0.36 calendar
- 46. Yu JS (Co-Investigator- 5%). Bao (PI) Ubiquitination and Deubiquitination of c-Myc in Glioblastoma. R01NS099175 NIH/NINDS. 9/30/16-6/30/21. \$1,730,000 (\$218,750/year) 0.6 calendar
- 47. Yu JS (Co-PI with Tiwari). Radiomic Risk Score to Identify Tumor Progression on MRI in Brain Metastases. The Dana Foundation. 9/7/17-9/6/20. \$66,667/yr 0.3 calendar
- 48. Yu J (Co-investigator 0.3 calendar effort) Durand (PI) Autonomic nervous system activity and the implications on breast cancer metastasis. Dept of Defense 9/1/18-8/31/21, \$193,633/yr (\$12,000 direct cost)
- 49. Yu JS (PI). Hypoxia Drives Glioma Stem Cell Migration and Invasion Via VASN-TGF-beta Signaling. VeloSano research grant. 4/1/18-3/31/19. \$100,000 0.3 calendar
- 50. Yu JS (PI). Mechanisms of Stem Cell Maintenance by Hypoxia. VeloSano Impact Award. 1/1/19-12/31-19. \$250,000. 0.3 calendar
- 51. Yu JS (Co-Investigator). Lathia/Ahluwalia (PI). Brain Tumor Research and Therapeutic Development. CCF Research Center of Excellence. 5/1/19-4/31/21. \$300,000/year. 0.3 calendar
- 52. Yu JS (PI). LncRNAs in Glioma Stem Cell Maintenance 0.3 calendar. 12/1/19-12/31/20 \$50,000

EDITORS/ADVISORY BOARD

Abazeed M Associate Editor Advances in Radiation Oncology

Campbell S ARRO Editor ACR Journal Advisor July 2019 to present

Chao ST Editorial Board Member Journal of Neuro-oncology

Elhalawani H Reviewer Radiotherapy & Oncology

Joshi NP Co-Editor Radiation Oncology Question Review RO 2019 Academic Activities Report Juloori A Member of ASTRO Physics Core Curriculum Committee 2019-2020

Koyfman SA Associate Editor Journal of Clinical Oncology

Manyam B

Completion of IJROBP Reviewer Program Awarded Outstanding Reviewer by Editorial Board

Murphy E Editorial advisory board Applied Radiation Oncology Oct 2017 to present

Reddy C Statistics Editor International Journal of Radiation Oncology, Biology and Physics October 1, 2014 to present.

Shah C **Editorial Board** Journal of Contemporary Brachytherapy 2015 to present

Shah C **Editorial Board** Social Media Editor Brachytherapy 2014 to present

Stephans K Editorial board Contemporary Radiation Oncology 2015- present

Suh JH Editor-in-chief **Applied Radiation Oncology** Oct 2012 to present

Suh JH

Associate editor Journal of Stereotactic Radiosurgery and SBRT Jan 2014 to present

Suh JH Editor Hematology Oncology

Tendulkar R Continuing Medical Education (CME) Editor International Journal of Radiation Oncology, Biology, Physics 2015-2018

Tom M Review Panel

Applied Radiation Oncology

Videtic G Executive Editor ASTRO's Advances in Radiation Oncology 2015 to present

Videtic GMM

Editor, Lung and mediastinum

ACR Journal Advisor

Videtic GNM

Member, Data Monitoring Committee (DMC) CSP #2005

Veterans Affairs Lung Cancer Surgery Or Stereotactic Radiotherapy (VALOR), Trial

Xia P

Editorial advisory board Applied Radiation Oncology Oct 2012 to present

Yu J

Editor

Journal of Stem Cell and Transplantation Biology

2015 to present

Yu J

Associate editor

Advances in Radiation Oncology

2015 to present

Yu J

External Advisory Board member

Cancer

2017 to present

Top 2% reviewer

Yu J

Associate editor

International Journal of Radiation Biology

2018 to present

Yu J

Associate editor

Molecular Carcinogenesis Dates of Service: 2018-present

Yu J

Journal: International Journal of Hyperthermia

Dates of Service: 2019-present

Role: Editor

VISITING PROFESSORSHIPS

- 1. Yu JS. University of Basel, Basel, Switzerland. January 2019
- 2. Scott JG, Beaumont Hospital, Detroit MI February 4, 2019
- 3. Suh JH. Cedars-Sinai Hospital. Los Angeles, CA. Feb 7, 2019
- 4. Suh JH. City of Hope. Duarte, CA. Feb 8, 2019
- 5. Videtic G. University of Miami, Miami FL. March 21, 2019
- 6. Tendulkar R. Northwell Health, Lake Success, NY, April 17, 2019

- 7. Suh JH. Medical College of Wisconsin, May 31, 2019
- 8. Tendulkar R. University of Kentucky, Lexington KY, June 7, 2019
- 9. Scott JG, Tel Aviv Medical Center, Tel Aviv, Israel, June 10, 2019
- 10. Yu J. Case Western Reserve University, Cleveland, OH, 9/2019
- 11. Suh JH. University of Minnesota, Oct 11, 2019
- 12. Suh JH. Northwell Health, Dec 5, 2019

ABR ORAL AND WRITTEN BOARD EXAMINERS

- 1. Suh JH. Section head for oral exam in Peds/CNS
- 2. Chao S. Peds/CNS oral board examiner
- 3. Xia P. Medical Physics oral board examiner
- 4. Tendulkar R. Breast written board examiner
- 5. Ciezki J. GU written board examiner

DIRECTOR/CO-DIRECTOR OF COURSES

- 1. Chao ST, Suh JH. Symposium Directors, 11th Annual International Symposium on Stereotactic Body Radiation Therapy and Stereotactic Radiosurgery, Orlando FL, February 22-24, 2019.
- 2. Greskovich J. 7th Annual Multidisciplinary Head and Neck Cancer Update, Fort Lauderdale, FL. March 2019
- 3. Shah CS. Disease Site Chair (Breast) ABS Annual Meeting (Miami, FL, June 2019)
- 4. Neyman G, Suh JH. Co-director of Gamma Knife course- seven courses annually
- 5. Suh JH. Optimizing Multimodality Management of Brain & Spine Tumors in 2018, 20th Annual Brain Tumor Update and 9th Annual Symposium on Brain and Spine Metastases. Las Vegas, NV. Oct , 2019
- 6. Suh JH. Best of Radiation Oncology Review. Independence, OH. Dec 2019
- 7. Wilkinson A. Co-Director of MS Program in Medical physics; Radiation Therapy Physics course
- 8. Yu J. Program Chair, Society for Thermal Medicine Annual Meeting, April 2019
- 9. Yu J. Education Chair, Radiation Science and Medicine Working Group, American Association for Cancer Research (AACR), 2019-2020
- Yu J, Brain Tumor Chair, Management for Different Glioma Subtypes: Are All Low-Grade Gliomas Created Equal?, ASCO 2019
- 11. Yu J, Program Chair of Bi-annual Meeting, National Center for Regenerative Medicine, Bi-annual Meeting, 2019-2020
- 12. Yu J, Co-chair, Case Comprehensive Cancer Center Annual Retreat, 2019

2019-2020 BEST DOCTORS OF AMERICA (Castle Connolly)

- 1. Chao S
- 2. Ciezki J
- 3. Fromm M
- 4. Greskovich J
- 5. Murphy E
- 6. Suh J
- 7. Stephans K
- 8. Tendulkar R
- 9. Videtic G

2019 ACCOLADES

- 1. Shah C. Breast Cancer Chair. 2019 ABS Annual Meeting.
- 2. Suh J. NCCN guideline steering committee for Case Comprehensive Cancer Center
- 3. Suh J. Board of Trustees for American Board of Radiology
- 4. Vassil A. ARS Planning Committee member for 2019 ARS Meeting
- 5. Vassil A. Alumni association (Oncology specialty director).
- 6. Yu J. President, Society for Thermal Medicine, 2019

LARGE PHILANTHROPIC GIFTS

- 1. Chao ST. Kerscher Family CNS Radiosurgery. \$750,000 over 3 years
- 2. Koyfman S. Melvin Markey Clinical Research Scholar in Head and Neck and Skin Cancer. \$100,000 over 3 years
- 3. Suh JH. Paul Harris research fund. \$37,500 over 3 years
- 4. Suh JH. Amy Post Brain Tumor Research Fund. \$25,000

PATENTS

- 1. Greskovich J. Multitube, Esophageal Brachytherapy Catheter U.S. Patent, # TBD. Additional patents awarded per letter from U.S. Patent office on February 24, 2019. Initial patents awarded September 19, 2017 (Patent # 9,764,158).
- 2. Disclosures from Scott JG.
 - a. IDF 2019-167: A Method to Speed the Evolution of Resistance with Altered Drug Dosing to Promote Collateral Sensitivity
 - b. IDF 2019-288: A Method to Ascertain Rational Drug Ordering to Promote Collateral Sensitivity
 - c. IDF 2019-288: A Gene Signature for the Prediction of Epithelial-Based Cancer Response to Cisplatin
 - d. IDF 2019-288: A Method to Use Experimental Evolution to Identify Biomarkers of Drug Sensitivity
 - e. IDF 2019-288: Choosing miRNA Cocktails for Cancer Therapy Based on a Network Potential Reduction Approach

PUBLISHED LECTURES – AUDIO DIGEST:

1. Greskovich J. Dose de-escalated radiation in favorable-risk patients with HPV-associated oropharyngeal cancer. 10:04 (Feb 21), 2019.

COMMITTEES/BOARD/EXTERNAL ADVISORY BOARDS

- 1. Campbell S. Association of Residents in Radiation Oncology (ARRO) Executive Committee Member, 2019-2021
- 2. Campbell S. Research Committee & Communications Subcommittee member for Radiation Oncology Institute, 2019-present.
- 3. Yu J. President, Society for Thermal Medicine (STM)
- 4. Yu J. Board of Directors, Radiation Oncology Representative, Society for Neuro-Oncology (SNO), 2019-2024
- 5. Yu J. External Advisory Board, Dana Farber Cancer Institute/Harvard Cancer Center SPORE: Targeted Therapies for Glioma, 2019-2024